

List of Latest updates on SCC OnLine® Web Edition.

May 31

2025

With an ever expanding database and documents added everyday, SCC Online® users get a comprehensive research experience for legal content from India and many other nations.

Supreme Court, High Courts, Tribunals and Statutes

Download SCC Online App









Table of Contents

Supreme Court

High Courts

- Allahabad High Court
- Andhra Pradesh High Court
- Bombay High Court
- Calcutta High Court
- Chhattisgarh High Court
- Delhi High Court
- Court of District Judge
- Gauhati High Court
- Gujarat High Court
- Jharkhand High Court
- Kerala High Court
- Manipur High Court
- Rajasthan High Court
- Telangana High Court

Tribunals

- Customs Excise and Service Tax Appellate Tribunal
- Income Tax Appellate Tribunal
- National Company Law Tribunal
- National Company Law Appellate Tribunal

Statutory

- Central Act
- Central Rules\Orders\Regulations
- State Act
- State Rules\Orders\Regulations

Supreme Court [47]

- A. Rengasamy v. State, (C.T. Ravikumar and Rajesh Bindal, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5467
- Anup Singh v. Satellite Infra & Real Estate (P) Ltd., (Hrishikesh Roy and Prashant Kumar Mishra, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5443
- Ashish Rastogi v. State of U.P., (J.K. Maheshwari and Sanjay Karol, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5466 Ashwani Kumar Singh v. State of Bihar, (C.T. Ravikumar and Rajesh Bindal, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5435
- Babloo v. State of U.P., (Vikram Nath and Satish Chandra Sharma, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5453
- Batlanki Keshav (Kesava) Kumar Anurag v. State of Telangana, (Vikram Nath and Sandeep Mehta, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine SC 1258
- CBI v. Sk. Jamir Hossain, (Vikram Nath and Sandeep Mehta, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine SC 1260
- Chandrakala v. Sunanda, (Vikram Nath and Satish Chandra Sharma, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5471
- *Chekkera J. Shanthi* v. *Gudiyangada G. Nachappa*, (Sudhanshu Dhulia and Prasanna B. Varale, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5444
- Devada Venkateswarlu v. State of A.P., (B.R. Gavai and Sandeep Mehta, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5434
- Gaurab Choudhary v. State of U.P., (Dipankar Datta and Sanjay Kumar, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5445
- Geeta S. Rijhwani Nee Shotha C. Khanchandani v. Narendra C Khanchandani, (P.S. Narasimha and Aravind Kumar, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5448
- Haryana Medical Hall v. Dr. Roshanlal Aggarwal & Sons (P) Ltd., (Surya Kant and K.V. Viswanathan, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5461
- Jagannatha Rai v. Chandrahasa M., (Sudhanshu Dhulia and Prasanna B. Varale, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5463
- Jagdish Harkishan Sharma v. Kanhaiyalal Nathulal Joshi, (P.S. Narasimha and Aravind Kumar, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5469
- Jishan v. State of U.P., (M.M. Sundresh and S.V.N. Bhatti, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5457
- K.S. Ravi v. State of T.N., (C.T. Ravikumar and Rajesh Bindal, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5449
- Kanti Commercials (P) Ltd. v. High Court at Calcutta, (Dr D.Y. Chandrachud, C.J. and J.B. Pardiwala and Manoj Misra, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5470
- Kunche Venkata Lakshmi v. Kunche Perayya, (C.T. Ravikumar and Rajesh Bindal, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5446
- Mathews J. Nedumpara v. Supreme Court of India, (Abhay S. Oka and Ujjal Bhuyan, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine SC 1254
- Mohd. Amir Ahmad v. State of Haryana, (Surya Kant and N. Kotiswar Singh, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine SC 1253
- N.S. Gnaneshwaran v. State, (Vikram Nath and Sandeep Mehta, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine SC 1257
- Navodaya Vidyalaya Samiti v. A.K. Vimalakumari, (Hima Kohli and Ahsanuddin Amanullah, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5451
- Neha Srivastava v. State of U.P., (J.K. Maheshwari and Sanjay Karol, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5465
- Nisari Haria Samabai Samity Ltd. v. Kalaikhowa Pachim Khalaibhanga Matsyajibi Samabai Samity Ltd., (Abhay S. Oka and Ujjal Bhuyan, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5455

- Omprakash Singh Rathore v. State of M.P., (Hima Kohli and Ahsanuddin Amanullah, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5441
- Oriental Insurance Co. Ltd. v. Pooja Rani, (J.K. Maheshwari and Sanjay Karol, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5472
- Pahlasingh S. Bajaj v. Naraindra Dhingra, (P.S. Narasimha and Aravind Kumar, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5458
- Rajasthan Tourism Development v. Chandra Prakash Mittal, (J.K. Maheshwari and Sanjay Karol, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5468
- Rajnish Gupta v. Delicious Coco Water (P) Ltd., (Abhay S. Oka and Ujjal Bhuyan, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5437
- Rakhi Sadhukhan v. Raja Sadhukhan, (Vikram Nath and Sandeep Mehta, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine SC 1259
- Ramgopal v. Ramesh, (P.S. Narasimha and Aravind Kumar, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5450
- Rana Dutta v. Rashmi Dutta, (C.T. Ravikumar and Rajesh Bindal, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5436
- Raniben v. Ahmedabad Municipal Corpn., (Sudhanshu Dhulia and Prasanna B. Varale, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5440
- Ravi Kant v. CBI, (Vikram Nath and Satish Chandra Sharma, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5462
- Sachin v. State of Maharashtra, (B.V. Nagarathna and Satish Chandra Sharma, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine SC 1255
- Sanjeev v. Gurukul Indraprastha Managing Committee, (C.T. Ravikumar and Rajesh Bindal, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5464
- Satpal Singh v. State (NCT of Delhi), (Dipankar Datta and Sanjay Kumar, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5454
- Seema v. Sudhir Kumar, (C.T. Ravikumar and Rajesh Bindal, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5452
- Shashikant v. Surendra Nath Singh, (P.S. Narasimha and Aravind Kumar, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5439
- Shivraj v. State of Maharashtra, (Surya Kant and K.V. Viswanathan, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5438
- Shrishail v. New India Assurance Co. Ltd., (Hima Kohli and Ahsanuddin Amanullah, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5442
- State of T.N. v. R. Chamundeeswari, (Vikram Nath and Satish Chandra Sharma, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5456
- Supreme Court Bar Assn. v. B.D. Kaushik, (Surya Kant and K.V. Viswanathan, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine SC 1256
- Suresh Parate v. State of Maharashtra, (Vikram Nath and Satish Chandra Sharma, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5459
- Tukaram Vitthal Kamble v. Dr. Arvind Vitthal Lokhande, (J.K. Maheshwari and Sanjay Karol, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5447
- X8 v. Raghunath Babanrao Kuchik, (Vikram Nath and Satish Chandra Sharma, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine SC 5460

Allahabad High Court [28]

Adarsh Bhushan v. State of U.P., (Rajesh Bindal, C.J. and J.J. Munir, J.), 2023 SCC OnLine All 5410 Ayyub Ali v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Misra, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine All 8769

```
Daya Ram v. State of U.P., (Subhash Vidyarthi, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine All 8770
Deepanshu v. State of U.P., (Ajay Bhanot, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 3130
Dharmatma Prasad v. State of U.P., (Anjani Kumar Mishra and Jayant Banerji, JJ.), 2024 SCC
   OnLine All 8771
Dharmsheela Devi v. State of U.P., (Samit Gopal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 3135
Gaurav v. State of U.P., (Ajay Bhanot, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 3136
Lallan Prasad v. State of U.P., (Prashant Kumar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 3126
Mamta Devi v. State of U.P., (Prashant Kumar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 3127
Maya Devi v. State of U.P., (Samit Gopal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 3133
Meenu Rajvanshi v. Brijesh, (Vivek Chaudhary and Brij Raj Singh, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 3124
Mohd. Zubair v. State of U.P., (Siddhartha Varma and Dr Yogendra Kumar Srivastava, JJ.), 2025
    SCC OnLine All 3123
Oriental Insurance Co. Ltd. v. Sarita Katiyar, (Subhash Vidyarthi, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine All 8775
Pankaj v. State of U.P., (Rajiv Gupta and Harvir Singh, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 3122
Prakash Chand v. District Judge, (Ajit Kumar, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine All 8774
Rahul v. State of U.P., (Krishan Pahal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 3131
Rajeev Ranjan Srivastava v. State of U.P., (Prashant Kumar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 3129
Ravi Gupta v. State of U.P., (Krishan Pahal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 3137
Sarvesh Gupta v. State of U.P., (Samit Gopal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 3134
Shiv Kumar Verma (Dr.) v. Commr., (Piyush Agrawal, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine All 8772
Sintu Yadav v. State of U.P., (Krishan Pahal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 3132
Society Bhartiya Inclusive Development Foundation v. Union of India, (Rajan Roy and Brij Raj
   Singh, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine All 8776
State of U.P. v. Dinesh Kumar, (Siddhartha Varma and Dr Yogendra Kumar Srivastava, JJ.), 2025
   SCC OnLine All 3125
Urmila Devi v. State of U.P., (Ajit Kumar, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine All 8773
Usman Ali v. State of U.P., (Rajeev Misra, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine All 3128
Uttam Consultancy (P) Ltd. v. State of U.P., (Shekhar B. Saraf and Vipin Chandra Dixit, JJ.), 2024
   SCC OnLine All 8777
Uttam Consultancy (P) Ltd. v. State of U.P., (Shekhar B. Saraf and Vipin Chandra Dixit, JJ.), 2024
    SCC OnLine All 8778
Zaitek Polyblends (P) Ltd. v. Sri. Durga Bansal Fertilizer Ltd., (Pankaj Bhatia, J.), 2025 SCC
   OnLine All 3121
```

Andhra Pradesh High Court [4]

Gidda Anantha Lakshmi Satyavathi v. State of A.P., (Venkata Jyothirmai Pratapa, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine AP 1926

Maruthi Traders v. CTO, (R. Raghunandan Rao and Maheswara Rao Kuncheam, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine AP 1927

R.B. Enterprises v. A.P. State Civil Supplies Corpn. Ltd., (Venkateswarlu Nimmagadda, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine AP 5825

Bombay High Court [49]

- Aelish Azad v. Suhana Azad, (G.A. Sanap, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4059
- Ameykumar v. State of Maharashtra, (Vibha Kankanwadi and Sanjay A. Deshmukh, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2050
- Anil Govind Naik v. Sidharti M. Netravalkar, (Bharati Dangre and Nivedita P. Mehta, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2065
- Anil v. State of Maharashtra, (Abhay S. Waghwase, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4050
- Anilkumar v. State of Maharashtra, (Anil L. Pansare, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2061
- Anmol Singh Sethi v. Union of India, (M.S. Sonak and Jitendra Jain, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4069
- Anoop Narayanan v. Commr. (CGST), (M.S. Sonak and Jitendra Jain, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4073
- Antonio Bosco De Douza Menezes v. State of Goa, (Nivedita P. Mehta, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2053
- Arifur Rahaman Aminur Rahaman Sheikh v. Godumal, (Anil L. Pansare, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4068
- Ashish v. Sou. Ashwini, (Sandipkumar C. More, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4057
- Bhimraoji v. State of Maharashtra, (G.A. Sanap, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4049
- Biyani Silk Mills v. Commr. of Customs, (M.S. Sonak and Jitendra Jain, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4074
- Chandrakala Pralhad Wawage v. Metram Phusaram, (Sanjay A. Deshmukh, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4063
- Darshan Cleatus Fernandes v. Union of India, (Bharati Dangre and Nivedita P. Mehta, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2059
- Ganesh Sudam Jadhav v. State of Maharashtra, (Shyam C. Chandak, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4058
- Goa Trade & Commercial Workers Union v. State of Goa, (Bharati Dangre and Nivedita P. Mehta, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2070
- Jose Francisco Camilo v. Maria Serafina Da Cruz, (Nivedita P. Mehta, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2058
- Jovito Ryan Dos Remedios v. State of Goa, (Bharati Dangre and Nivedita P. Mehta, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2051
- Karnataka Cement Pipes Factory Engineers & Contractors v. State of Goa, (Bharati Dangre and Nivedita P. Mehta, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2064
- Maharashtra SRT v. Abhijet Sopan Satpute, (Shivkumar Dige, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4062
- Manoj v. State of Maharashtra, (Avinash G. Gharote and Abhay J. Mantri, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4053
- Mayur v. State of Maharashtra, (Nitin W. Sambre and Vrushali V. Joshi, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4070
- Meheboob Husain Mulje v. State of Maharashtra, (R.G. Avachat and Neeraj P. Dhote, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4051

- New India Assurance Co. Ltd. v. John Fernandes, (Bharati Dangre, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2056
- New India Assurance Co. Ltd. v. Surekha Abhay Bagade, (Shivkumar Dige, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4066
- Pearl Marie Mascarenhas v. State of Goa, (Valmiki Menezes, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2069
- Power Engineering (India) (P) Ltd. v. Union of India, (Bharati Dangre and Nivedita P. Mehta, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2067
- Pramod v. State of Maharashtra, (Avinash G. Gharote and Abhay J. Mantri, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4054
- Pranay v. State of Maharashtra, (Avinash G. Gharote and Abhay J. Mantri, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4055
- Pravashankar Sunilkumar Mishra (Dr.) v. State of Maharashtra, (Sandipkumar C. More, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4056
- Rajdeep Pavaskar v. State of Goa, (Bharati Dangre and Nivedita P. Mehta, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2071
- Rajendra K. Bandekar v. George De Souza, (Valmiki Menezes, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2057
- Rajiv Suryakant Mehta v. State, (**Bharati Dangre** and Manjusha Deshpande, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4071
- Rashtrasant Tukdoji Maharaj Technical & Education Society v. Indira Madhukar Muraskar, (Anil L. Pansare, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2055
- Rukhsar Khan Firoz Khan v. State of Maharashtra, (G.A. Sanap, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4061
- Sahakar Urban Credit Coop. Society Ltd. v. State of Goa, (Bharati Dangre and Nivedita P. Mehta, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2066
- Samiullah Khan Azmathullah Khan v. State of Maharashtra, (Avinash G. Gharote and Abhay J. Mantri, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4052
- Satish Sadashiv Kulkarni v. Ashwini Satish Kulkarni, (R.M. Joshi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2060
- Sawan Sunil Deshpande v. DM, Bhandara, (Nitin W. Sambre and Vrushali V. Joshi, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4060
- Shama Parveen Abdul Bashir Shaikh v. Municipal Corpn. of Greater Mumbai, (Ravindra V. Ghuge and Ashwin D. Bhobe, JJ.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4075
- Shyama Charan Agarwala & Sons v. Union of India, (Valmiki Menezes, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2062
- South Goa Advocates Assn. v. State of Goa, (Bharati Dangre and Nivedita P. Mehta, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2054
- Spy Developers Builders & Suppliers v. Ahmednagar Education Society, (Kishore C. Sant, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4072
- Stephen M. Fernandes v. Paul Fernandes, (Bharati Dangre and Nivedita P. Mehta, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2052
- Sylvester D'souza v. State of Goa, (**Bharati Dangre** and Nivedita P. Mehta, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2063
- United India Insurance Co. Ltd. v. John Shovon Gomes, (Shivkumar Dige, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4065

```
United India Insurance Co. Ltd. v. Periyadan Kavanlal Mohanan, (Shivkumar Dige, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4064
```

Vasant Subray Harmalkar v. State of Goa, (Bharati Dangre and Nivedita P. Mehta, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Bom 2068

Yasin Abdul Gani Mansoori v. Brihanmumbai Municipal Corpn., (Sharmila U. Deshmukh, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine Bom 4067

Calcutta High Court [20]

Ajijul v. State of W.B., (Dr Ajoy Kumar Mukherjee, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 4502

Delta Ltd. v. State of W.B., (Shampa Dutt (Paul), J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 4507

Dwarika Nath Kundu v. State of W.B., (Prasenjit Biswas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 4501

Gopal Roy v. State of W.B., (Aniruddha Roy, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 4508

Hindustan Motors Ltd. v. State of W.B., (Debangsu Basak and Md. Shabbar Rashidi, JJ.), 2025

SCC OnLine Cal 4505

Jalpesh Temple Committee v. State of W.B., (Biswajit Basu, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 4506

Joy Das v. State of W.B., (Aniruddha Roy, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 4512

Krishna Roy v. State of W.B., (Saugata Bhattacharyya, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 4504

Pijush Khedia v. Santi Devi Agarwal, (Bibhas Ranjan De, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 4497

Prachhya Chowdhury v. State of W.B., (Prasenjit Biswas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 4498

Prasanna Kumar Nahata v. State of W.B., (Ajay Kumar Gupta, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 4499

Rama Rani Seth v. State of W.B., (Saugata Bhattacharyya, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 4509

Rishi Agarwal v. Dipika Agarwal, (Hiranmay Bhattacharyya, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 4493

Sadananda Ganguli v. Srimati Rita Bhattacharyya, (Bibhas Ranjan De, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 4496

Sahir Mohammad v. State of W.B., (Bibhas Ranjan De, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 4500 SAIL v. H.R. Construction (P) Ltd., (Shampa Dutt (Paul), J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 4494 Samiuzzaman Khan v. Baijnath Singh, (Prasenjit Biswas, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 4503 Samrat Majhi v. Union of India, (Aniruddha Roy, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 4511 Satyanarayan Pal v. State of W.B., (Aniruddha Roy, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 4510 Sonali Biswas v. Sujoy Kumar Dey, (Chaitali Chatterjee Das, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Cal 4495

Chhattisgarh High Court [1]

Resham Lal Dewangan v. Suman Dewangan, (Arvind Kumar Verma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Chh 5619

Delhi High Court [2]

Devang Pravin Mody v. Bank of India, (Vikas Mahajan, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 3494 Sunny Kant v. State (NCT of Delhi), (Dr Swarana Kanta Sharma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Del 3493

Court of District Judge [3]

Alka Kaushal v. Gulshan Arora, (Rajinder Singh, J.), 2023 SCC OnLine Dis Crt (Del) 41

CBI v. Dinesh Kumar Verma, (Shivam Verma, Special Judicial Magistrate), 2023 SCC OnLine Dis Crt (All) 5

CLIX Capital Services (P) Ltd. v. Anirban Roy, (Bharti Beniwal, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Dis Crt (Del) 26

Gauhati High Court [3]

Azibur Rahman v. State of Assam, (Kaushik Goswami, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Gau 2784

Gauhati High Court Itanagar Permanent Bench v. Bulang Marik, (Sanjay Kumar Medhi, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Gau 2786

Kevizathi Sesa v. State of Nagaland, (Kakheto Sema and Mitali Thakuria, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Gau 2785

Gujarat High Court [1]

Sumitraben Singabhai Gamit v. State of Gujarat, (Sunita Agarwal, C.J. and Pranav Trivedi, J.), 2024 SCC OnLine Guj 4364

Jharkhand High Court [2]

Ramanuj Kumar v. Priyanka, (Rongon Mukhopadhyay and Deepak Roshan, JJ.), 2023 SCC OnLine Jhar 3956

Vishnu Sahu v. State of Jharkhand, (Sanjay Kumar Dwivedi, J.), 2022 SCC OnLine Jhar 1851

Kerala High Court [5]

Idukki District Police Coop. Society Ltd. v. *Rasheed A.K.*, (Amit Rawal and **K.V. Jayakumar**, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 3459

Selvin Abraham v. Punjab & Sind Bank, (P.M. Manoj, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 3458

Sk. Zakir Ahmed v. Fertilizers & Chemicals Travancore Ltd., (Amit Rawal and K.V. Jayakumar, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 3460

Sobhana Amma P. v. ESI Corpn., (Amit Rawal and K.V. Jayakumar, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 3457

Sumisha v. Shaji P.Y., (C. Pratheep Kumar, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Ker 3456

Manipur High Court [6]

Khuraijam Bungbung v. State of Manipur, (D. Krishnakumar, C.J. and A. Guneshwar Sharma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mani 284

Kihobou Newmai v. State of Manipur, (A. Guneshwar Sharma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mani 289

Lhingtinneng Singsit v. State of Manipur, (Ahanthem Bimol Singh, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mani 287

Pashel Kingson Anal v. State of Manipur, (A. Guneshwar Sharma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mani 288

Phijam v. Khwairakpam Ragesh Singh, (D. Krishnakumar, C.J. and A. Guneshwar Sharma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mani 285

W. Robby Singh v. Athokpam Dolendro Singh, (D. Krishnakumar, C.J. and A. Guneshwar Sharma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Mani 286

```
Rajasthan High Court [54]
```

```
Aadu Ram v. State of Rajasthan, (Dinesh Mehta, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2412
Ajay Kumar v. State of Rajasthan, (Rekha Borana, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2415
Ankush v. State of Rajasthan, (Chandra Prakash Shrimali, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2432
Arjun Ram v. Shubhra Singh, (Vinit Kumar Mathur, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2448
Babu Lal v. Kamla Devi Jat, (Kuldeep Mathur, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2423
Bharat Purbiya v. Sonali Malviya, (Munnuri Laxman, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2406
Bhawna Chaudhary v. State of Rajasthan, (Rekha Borana, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2411
Bimlraj Outsourcing (P) Ltd. v. MBM University, (Munnuri Laxman, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj
   2404
Ganesh Lal Khatik v. Rajasthan SRTC, (Vinit Kumar Mathur, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2402
Gaurdians Facilities v. Nuclear Thermal Power Corpn. of India, (Munnuri Laxman, J.), 2025 SCC
   OnLine Raj 2451
Girdhar Singh v. State of Rajasthan, (Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2435
Gopi Ram v. State of Rajasthan, (Kuldeep Mathur, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2442
Govind Das v. Kuldeep Ranka, (Vinit Kumar Mathur, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2447
Hamidur Rahman v. State of Rajasthan, (Rekha Borana, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2401
Hardayal Singh v. State of Rajasthan, (Manoj Kumar Garg, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2424
Harmesh Singh v. State of Rajasthan, (Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2438
Ibrahim v. State of Rajasthan, (Kuldeep Mathur, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2426
Jaswinder Singh v. State of Rajasthan, (Dinesh Mehta, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2425
Kapil Kumar Dave v. State of Rajasthan, (Manindra Mohan Shrivastava, C.J. and Chandra Shekhar
   Sharma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2400
Kirtaram v. State of Rajasthan, (Chandra Prakash Shrimali, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2429
Kuldeep Singh Charan (Dr.) v. State of Rajasthan, (Vinit Kumar Mathur, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj
Mehul Bhai v. State of Rajasthan, (Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2437
Mohd. Anwar v. Rajasthan Neet Ayush UG/PG Counselling Board, (Sameer Jain, J.), 2025 SCC
   OnLine Raj 2407
Mohd. Murad v. State of Rajasthan, (Kuldeep Mathur, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2421
Mohd. Yusuf v. State of Rajasthan, (Chandra Prakash Shrimali, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2428
Monika v. State of Rajasthan, (Kuldeep Mathur, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2444
Navneet Ghotia v. State of Rajasthan, (Manindra Mohan Shrivastava, C.J. and Chandra Shekhar
   Sharma, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2399
Pema Ram v. State of Rajasthan, (Dinesh Mehta, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2414
Piyush Nayak v. State of Rajasthan, (Chandra Prakash Shrimali, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2434
Prabhu Lal v. State of Rajasthan, (Chandra Prakash Shrimali, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2430
Prem Singh v. State of Rajasthan, (Vinit Kumar Mathur, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2409
```

```
Rajveer Singh v. State of Rajasthan, (Vinit Kumar Mathur, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2408
Ram Dayal Meena v. State of Rajasthan, (Rekha Borana, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2419
Ram Pratap v. State of Rajasthan, (Rekha Borana, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2420
Ramlal v. Shubhra Singh, (Vinit Kumar Mathur, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2449
Ramswroop Mehta v. State of Rajasthan, (Vinit Kumar Mathur, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2403
Reena v. State of Rajasthan, (Chandra Prakash Shrimali, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2436
Rinku Jangid v. State of Rajasthan, (Kuldeep Mathur, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2446
Rinku v. State of Rajasthan, (Chandra Prakash Shrimali, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2433
Sandeep Kumar Oad v. State of Rajasthan, (Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2431
Sangita v. State of Rajasthan, (Kuldeep Mathur, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2443
Shamsher Singh v. Shubhra Singh, (Vinit Kumar Mathur, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2450
Shivlal v. State of Rajasthan, (Chandra Prakash Shrimali, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2427
Shri Om Satyam Motor Driving School v. State of Rajasthan, (Munnuri Laxman, J.), 2025 SCC
   OnLine Raj 2418
Sita Devi v. State of Rajasthan, (Pushpendra Singh Bhati and Sunil Beniwal, JJ.), 2025 SCC OnLine
   Raj 2398
Sita v. State of Rajasthan, (Kuldeep Mathur, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2445
Sumann Mundhra v. State of Rajasthan, (Kuldeep Mathur, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2422
Sumer Lal Sharma v. State of Rajasthan, (Munnuri Laxman, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2410
Suraj Bishnoi v. State of Rajasthan, (Dinesh Mehta, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2413
Surendra Kumar v. State of Rajasthan, (Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2440
Suresh Kumar v. State of Rajasthan, (Manoj Kumar Garg, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2441
Tarsem Singh v. State of Rajasthan, (Nupur Bhati, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2439
Teja Ram v. State of Rajasthan, (Dinesh Mehta, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2416
Usha Parmar v. State of Rajasthan, (Rekha Borana, J.), 2025 SCC OnLine Raj 2417
```

Telangana High Court [1]

Barla Ram Reddy v. State of Telangana, (P. Naveen Rao and Sambasivarao Naidu, JJ.), 2022 SCC OnLine TS 3570

Customs Excise and Service Tax Appellate Tribunal [8]

Amicus Communications v. Commr. of Customs, (M. Ajit Kumar, Member (Technical)), 2025 SCC OnLine CESTAT 1724

Commr. of Customs v. Adyar Ananda Bhavan Sweets & Snacks, (P. Dinesha, Member (Judicial) and M. Ajit Kumar, Member (Technical)), 2025 SCC OnLine CESTAT 1720

Commr. of Customs v. Vasta Biotech (P) Ltd., (P. Dinesha, Member (Judicial) and M. Ajit Kumar, Member (Technical)), 2025 SCC OnLine CESTAT 1721

Crystal Crop Protection Ltd. v. Commr. (CGST), (S.S. Garg, Member (Judicial) and P. Anjani Kumar, Member (Technical)), 2025 SCC OnLine CESTAT 1725

India Trade Link (P) Ltd. v. Commr. of Customs, (P.K. Choudhary, Member (Judicial) and Rajeev Tandon, Member (Technical)), 2025 SCC OnLine CESTAT 1722

- India Yamaha Motor (P) Ltd. v. Commr. (CGST), (P.K. Choudhary, Member (Judicial)), 2025 SCC OnLine CESTAT 1726
- JCB Hospital v. Commr. of GST & Central Excise, (Vasa Seshagiri Rao, Member (Technical) and Ajayan T.V., Member (Judicial)), 2025 SCC OnLine CESTAT 1727
- S. Iqbal v. Commr. of Customs, (P. Dinesha, Member (Judicial) and M. Ajit Kumar, Member (Technical)), 2025 SCC OnLine CESTAT 1718

Income Tax Appellate Tribunal [86]

- 21 Gam Charotar Kadva Patidar Samaj (Trust) v. CIT, (Dr. B.R.R. Kumar, V.P. and Siddhartha Nautiyal, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5042
- A.K. Properties (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (Duvvuru R.L. Reddy, V.P. (KZ)), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5034
- Aadya Foundation v. CIT, (Challa Nagendra Prasad, J.M. and S. Rifaur Rahman, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5113
- Aatman Foundation v. CIT, (Dr. B.R.R. Kumar, V.P. and Siddhartha Nautiyal, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5048
- Amit Goyal v. CIT, (Mahavir Singh, V.P.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5103
- Anam Pesticides (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (Annapurna Gupta, A.M. and Siddhartha Nautiyal, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5044
- Anand Kumar Chaudhary v. CIT, (Satbeer Singh Godara, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5086
- Ankur Jain v. CIT, (Satbeer Singh Godara, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5105
- Antpara Samabay Krishi Unayan Samity Ltd. v. CIT, (Rajesh Kumar, A.M. and Sonjoy Sarma, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5051
- Arvind Fashions Ltd. v. CIT, (Dr. B.R.R. Kumar, V.P. and T.R. Senthil Kumar, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5054
- Baljit Kaur v. CIT, (Challa Nagendra Prasad, J.M. and S. Rifaur Rahman, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5056
- Benetton India (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (Challa Nagendra Prasad, J.M. and Ramit Kochar, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5030
- Bhagwan v. CIT, (Challa Nagendra Prasad, J.M. and S. Rifaur Rahman, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5114
- Bhavanishanker Naik v. CIT, (**Prashant Maharishi, V.P.** and Soundararajan K., J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5081
- Blueray Trading (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (Annapurna Gupta, A.M. and Siddhartha Nautiyal, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5046
- BMA Wealth Creators Academy (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (Duvvuru R.L. Reddy, V.P.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5036
- Centum Finance Ltd. v. CIT, (Shamim Yahya, A.M. and Sudhir Pareek, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5055
- CIT v. ADTV Communications (P) Ltd., (Yogesh Kumar U.S., J.M. and Manish Agarwal, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5061
- CIT v. Darshan Orna Ltd., (Suchitra Kamble, J.M. and Makarand V. Mahadeokar, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5071

- CIT v. Gujarat Urja Vikas Nigam Ltd., (Annapurna Gupta, A.M. and Siddhartha Nautiyal, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5049
- CIT v. Meu Juth Vividh Karyakari Sahakari Mandali Ltd., (Annapurna Gupta, A.M. and T.R. Senthil Kumar, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5115
- CIT v. Pacific Development Corpn. Ltd., (Satbeer Singh Godara, J.M. and Naveen Chandra, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5102
- CIT v. Patson Agro Exports (P) Ltd., (R.K. Panda, V.P. and Astha Chandra, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5069
- CIT v. Ramesh Ravji Chheda, (Amit Shukla, J.M. and Girish Agrawal, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5109
- CIT v. Rameshkumar Melapchand Shah, (Dr. B.R.R. Kumar, V.P. and T.R. Senthil Kumar, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5053
- CIT v. Suman Kishore, (Yogesh Kumar U.S., J.M. and Manish Agarwal, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5065
- CIT v. Surender Kumar Jain, (Satbeer Singh Godara, J.M. and M. Balaganesh, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5066
- CIT v. Vedprakash Devkinandan Chiripal, (Dr. B.R.R. Kumar, V.P. and Siddhartha Nautiyal, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5050
- CIT v. Venkatesh International Exim (P) Ltd., (Duvvuru R.L. Reddy, V.P. (KZ)), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5029
- Coursera Inc. v. CIT, (Vijay Pal Rao, V.P. and Naveen Chandra, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5080
- Dharmendra Singh v. CIT, (Satbeer Singh Godara, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5104
- *Dhruvalkumar Sadhubhai Patel* v. *CIT*, (**Siddhartha Nautiyal**, J.M. and Narendra Prasad Sinha, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5052
- Digamber Jain v. CIT, (M. Balaganesh, A.M. and Yogesh Kumar U.S., J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5078
- Dinesh Loknath Poojary v. CIT, (Vijay Pal Rao, J.M. and Naveen Chandra, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5064
- Dudhsagar Research and Development Assn. v. CIT, (Dr. B.R.R. Kumar, V.P. and Siddhartha Nautiyal, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5043
- Dushyankumar C. Raval v. CIT, (Dr. Arjun Lal Saini, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5084
- Gajbadan Commercial (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (Duvvuru R.L. Reddy, V.P.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5032
- Ganesh Srinivasan v. CIT, (Narendra Kumar Billaiya, A.M. and Anikesh Banerjee, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5083
- Gulubhai Mahendrabhai Patel v. CIT, (Annapurna Gupta, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5040
- Hareshkumar Indravadam Shah v. CIT, (Annapurna Gupta, A.M. and T.R. Senthil Kumar, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5079
- Hemant Gordhanbhai Patel v. CIT, (Dr. B.R.R. Kumar, V.P. and Siddhartha Nautiyal, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5045
- Hireright Ltd. v. CIT, (Ramit Kochar, A.M. and Sudhir Kumar, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5077
- Hyosung Corpn. v. CIT, (Saktijit Dey, V.P. and S. Rifaur Rahman, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5090

- Indian Products (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (Prashant Maharishi, V.P. and Soundararajan K., J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5097
- Jashubhai Manjibhai Patel v. CIT, (**Bijayananda Pruseth**, A.M. and Dinesh Mohan Sinha, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5107
- Jawala Coop. Urban Thrift and Credit Society Ltd. v. CIT, (Madhumita Roy, J.M. and Manish Agarwal, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5075
- Kalpanaben Nayankumar Shah v. CIT, (Annapurna Gupta, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5110
- Kamalesh Kumar Tripathi v. CIT, (Duvvuru R.L. Reddy, V.P. (KZ)), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5035
- KHEC (India) (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (Sudhir Kumar, J.M. and Manish Agarwal, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5092
- Kunjbihari Patel v. CIT, (Partha Sarathi Chaudhury, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5073
- L S Cable India (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (Anubhav Sharma, J.M. and Manish Agarwal, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5088
- Leisure and Lifestyle Information Services (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (Prashant Maharishi, V.P. and Soundararajan K., J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5100
- M R Furnishing (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (Mahavir Singh, V.P. and Manish Agarwal, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5094
- Mahalaxmi Construction Co. v. CIT, (Amit Shukla, J.M. and Girish Agrawal, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5099
- Mahaveer (I) Foundation Trust v. CIT, (R.K. Panda, V.P. and Astha Chandra, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5082
- MMTC Ltd. v. CIT, (M. Balaganesh, A.M. and Anubhav Sharma, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5112
- Nagendra Kumar Singh v. CIT, (Duvvuru R.L. Reddy, V.P.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5038
- Nagnath Mandir (Maharaj) Aundha v. CIT, (R.K. Panda, V.P. and Astha Chandra, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5068
- Narayan Mundhara v. CIT, (Satbeer Singh Godara, J.M. and S. Rifaur Rahman, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5098
- Nilesh Manohar Thopate v. CIT, (R.K. Panda, V.P. and Astha Chandra, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5089
- Pernia Moin Qureshi v. CIT, (Shamim Yahya, A.M. and Sudhir Kumar, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5059
- Praful Arvindbhai Sankhavara v. CIT, (Dr. Arjun Lal Saini, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5072
- Progressive Shelter (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (Satbeer Singh Godara, J.M. and Naveen Chandra, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5095
- Purvi Finvest Ltd. v. CIT, (Partha Sarathi Chaudhury, J.M. and Arun Khodpia, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5062
- Rahul M Dalmia v. CIT, (Pawan Singh, J.M. and Girish Agrawal, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5063
- Rajeshbhai Karshanbhai Baldha Shreenathji Krupa v. CIT, (**Dr. Arjun Lal Saini, A.M.**), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5076
- Rajni Gupta v. CIT, (Satbeer Singh Godara, J.M. and Naveen Chandra, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5091

- Raman Chawla v. CIT, (Shamim Yahya, A.M. and Sudhir Kumar, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5070
- Rameshbhai Popatbhai Chaudhari v. CIT, (Annapurna Gupta, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5060 Reporters Collective v. CIT, (Yogesh Kumar U.S., J.M. and Manish Agarwal, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5058
- Romex Developers (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (Duvvuru R.L. Reddy, V.P. (KZ)), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5033 Saloj Dudh Utpadak Sahakari Mandali Ltd. v. CIT, (Annapurna Gupta, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5031
- Samoo Designers & Engineers India (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (Ramit Kochar, A.M. and Sudhir Kumar, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5087
- Sandip Vallabhdas Parikh v. CIT, (Suchitra Kamble, J.M. and Makarand V. Mahadeokar, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5108
- Sanjay Bagaria v. CIT, (Duvvuru R.L. Reddy, V.P.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5037
- Science for Society Bihar v. CIT, (Pradip Kumar Choubey, J.M. and Sanjay Awasthi, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5039
- Seema Jain v. CIT, (S. Rifaur Rahman, A.M. and Yogesh Kumar U.S., J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5101
- Shaan Realcon (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (Vikas Awasthy, J.M. and Pradip Kumar Kedia, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5116
- Shankar Lal Chhugani v. CIT, (Partha Sarathi Chaudhury, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5074
- Shree Smasta Gurjar Kshatriya Kadiya Samaj Navsari v. CIT, (Dr. B.R.R. Kumar, V.P. and Siddhartha Nautiyal, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5041
- Skylark Mercantile (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (Narendra Kumar Billaiya, A.M. and Anikesh Banerjee, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5093
- Span India (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (Satbeer Singh Godara, J.M. and M. Balaganesh, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5067
- V-One Society v. CIT, (Dr. B.R.R. Kumar, V.P. and Siddhartha Nautiyal, J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5047
- Venetian LDF Projects LLP v. CIT, (Satbeer Singh Godara, J.M. and Naveen Chandra, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5096
- Vikram Shetty v. CIT, (Prashant Maharishi, V.P. and Soundararajan K., J.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5085
- Wrigley India (P) Ltd. v. CIT, (Vikas Awasthy, J.M. and Manish Agarwal, A.M.), 2025 SCC OnLine ITAT 5106

National Company Law Tribunal [1196]

- A.M. Arunachalan v. Thulasiraman Gattam Krishnaswamy, (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42015
- AAA Products (P) Ltd., In re, (Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41374
- ABB Power Products & Systems India Ltd. v. Sigma-C Infrastructure (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41659

- Abdurahiman v. Calicut Edumart (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Khetrabasi Biswal, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42018
- Abhimanyu Agro (P) Ltd. v. Gajra Bevel Gears Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42025
- Abhinandan Multitrade (P) Ltd. v. KSL & Industries, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42022
- Abhinav Agarwal v. Codeblue Clothing (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41599
- Abhyudaya Coop. Bank Ltd. v. CSI Computech (India) (P) Ltd., (Sanjiv Dutt, Member (Technical) and K.R. Saji Kumar, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41460
- ACC Ltd. v. Vishwas Concrete Products (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42056
- ACC Ltd. v. Vishwas Concrete Products (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42058
- Adept Real Estate Developers (P) Ltd. v. ROC, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41198
- Adhyashakti Alloys (P) Ltd., In re, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41367
- ADI Aqua Projects (P) Ltd. v. Deepmala Infrastructure (P) Ltd., (Anil Raj Chellan, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41121
- Aditya Birla Finance Ltd. v. Manish Mukim, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41530
- Aditya Birla Finance Ltd. v. Mcleod Russel India Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41265
- Aditya Paper Industries (P) Ltd., In re, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41815
- ADM Agro Industries Kota & Akola (P) Ltd. v. Bari Foods (P) Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41321
- Administrator of the Specified Undertaking of the Unit Trust of India v. Usha India Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41591
- Adomantra Digital India (P) Ltd. v. Phasorz Technologies (P) Ltd., (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41670
- Aircastle (Ireland) Ltd. v. Spicejet Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41089
- Airen Metals (P) Ltd. v. PME Power Solutions (India) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41435
- Ajay Kumar Jindal v. Ridhi Sidhi Rolling Mills (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41971
- Aklesh Kumar Chouhan v. Dico Wings Agricare (P) Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41977
- Alice Alexander v. Ansal Properties & Infrastructure Ltd., (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41865

- Alice Alexander v. Ansal Properties & Infrastructure Ltd., (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42024
- Align Axis Constructions (P) Ltd. v. ROC, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41907
- Allahabad Bank v. JVR Forgings Ltd., (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41439
- Almighty Infraheights (P) Ltd. v. Bhola Singh Jaiprakash Construction Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41549
- Alpesh Vasudev Gandhi v. Small Industries Develpoment Bank of India, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41245
- Alpha Commodity (P) Ltd., In re, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and V.G. Bisht, Member (Judicial) (Retd.)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41264
- Alumilite Architecturals Ltd. v. Se Transstadia (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41693
- Amaram Shashikala v. Emjay Industries (P) Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41697
- Amarjeet Kaur Malik v. Tulip Institutional Services (P) Ltd., (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41827
- Ambica Enclave (P) Ltd. v. Proplarity Infrastructure (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41756
- Amit Pareek v. Sandeep Bhagat, (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Satya Ranjan Prasad, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42047
- Amit Ramani v. NCUBE Planning & Design (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41960
- Amman Metal Works v. Dindigul Steel Rolling Mills (P) Ltd., (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41345
- Anamitra Estates & Developers (P) Ltd., In re, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42101
- Anand Todi v. Purulia Metal Casting (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41472
- Andhra Bank v. Krishna Knitwear Technology Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42081
- Anil Kempanna H.P. v. E Infrastructure & Entertainment (India) (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42185
- Anil Kumar Saini v. Sai Prakash Properties Development Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41933
- Anil Mahindro v. Earth Iconic Infrastructures (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42109
- Anip Bansal v. Beni Agro Products (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41897
- Anisha Rajeshkumar Agrawal v. Bank of Baroda, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41488
- Anita Yeshwant Jain v. Central Bank of India, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41087

- Anjali Capfin (P) Ltd. v. Primuss Pipes & Tubes Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41729
- Anjaney Steels (P) Ltd. v. ROC, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41775
- Anoop Thatai v. Orient Craft Ltd., (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41878
- Anupam Industries Ltd., In re, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41407
- Anurag Mittal, In re, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41650
- Anvil Investments (P) Ltd. v. Jharkhand Bijli Vitran Nigam Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41147
- Apex Power Tools India (P) Ltd. v. Registrar of Companies, (Anil Raj Chellan, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41868
- APG Premium Homes (P) Ltd., In re, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41755
- APRN Enterprises (P) Ltd. v. Sahara Prime City Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41975
- Apsara Sales (P) Ltd., In re, (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41411
- Aqua Terra Coke & Energy Ltd., In re, (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42097
- Archith Babu Sah Sakthi Kandasamy Sah v. RoC, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41787
- Aria Aerial Platforms (P) Ltd. v. Bridge & Roof Co. (India) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42144
- Arissan Power Ltd. v. Vipul Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41632
- Arrow Engineering Ltd. v. Golden Tobbacco Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42027
- Arrow Engineering Ltd. v. Golden Tobbacco Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42083
- Arvind Walia v. Ramprastha Promoters & Developers (P) Ltd., (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41928
- Arysta Life Science India Ltd. v. Coromandal Agrico (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42086
- Ashiq Ponnamparambath v. BMW India Financial Service (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41978
- Ashish Kumar v. Dwarikadhis Project (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41254
- Ashish Kumar v. Road Gods Autogear (P) Ltd., (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42220
- Ashish Mishra v. Prakshi Infraestate (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41598

- Ashok Goyal v. Bassi Steels (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41920
- Ashok Kumar Juneja v. Henna Crafts Overseas (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42150
- Ashok Roadlines v. Jaypee Cement Corpn. Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41213
- Ashoka Creations Ltd. v. Lykos India (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41569
- Ashwani Mehta, In re, (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41819
- Asian Cotspin (P) Ltd., In re, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41627
- Ask Trusteeship Services (P) Ltd. v. ATS Heights (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41338
- Asrec (India) Ltd. v. Harigcrankshafts Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42041
- ASREC (India) Ltd. v. Kanwal Nain Singh Kang, (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42117
- Asrec (India) Ltd. v. Shashi Oils & Fats (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41860
- ASREC (India) Ltd. v. Shree Industries Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41503
- Assam Kerala Roadways (P) Ltd., In re, (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41182
- Asset Reconstruction Co. (India) Ltd. v. Dhar Textile Mills Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41998
- Asset Reconstruction Co. (India) Ltd. v. Sangeetha Reddy, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41234
- Asset Reconstruction Co. (India) Ltd. v. Shamken Spinners Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42057
- Assets Care & Reconstruction Enterprise Ltd. v. East West Products Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41586
- Assets Care & Reconstruction Enterprise Ltd. v. Khatema Fibres Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42204
- Assets Care & Reconstruction Enterprise Ltd. v. Supertech ORB Project (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41492
- Assets Care Reconstruction Enterprise Ltd. v. IVRCL Chegapalli Tollways Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41205
- Attreya Reality (P) Ltd. v. Surya Narrow Fabrics (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41976
- Automark Industries (India) (P) Ltd. v. Sadbhav Engineering Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41560
- Avargreen Organic Foods (P) Ltd. v. Raghupati Construction (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41485

- Awesome Tradelink (P) Ltd., In re, (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41204
- Axis Bank Ltd. v. Lanco Mandakini Hydro Energy (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42051
- Axis Bank Ltd. v. Manoj Jiwatram Lalwani, (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41308
- Axis Bank Ltd. v. Talwalkars Healthclubs Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42045
- Axis Trustee Services Ltd. v. Reliance Infrastructure Consulting & Engineers (P) Ltd., (Anil Raj Chellan, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41941
- Ayodhya Finlease Ltd. v. SRGP Corpn. Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41596
- Ayodhya Orchards LLP v. SAFECO Hygiene Flims (P) Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42059
- B Baskar v. M Gopala Krishnan, (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42021
- BAFF Engineers (P) Ltd. v. Farmech Foods (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42062
- Bahubali Properties Ltd. v. Vipul Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41636
- Balasa Tex-Trade (P) Ltd., In re, (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Satya Ranjan Prasad, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41600
- Bank of Baroda Ltd. v. Setco Automotive, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41954
- Bank of Baroda v. Amit Gupta, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42201
- Bank of Baroda v. Arun Goel, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41824
- Bank of Baroda v. B Shyam Sundar, (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41139
- Bank of Baroda v. Baghauli Sugar & Distillery Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42061
- Bank of Baroda v. Bimla Maheshwari, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41582
- Bank of Baroda v. Hind Agro Industries Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41862
- Bank of Baroda v. Jai Kumar Somani, (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Rajeev Mehrotra, Technical Member), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41253
- Bank of Baroda v. Jaishree, (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41053
- Bank of Baroda v. P Venkateswara, (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41101

- Bank of Baroda v. Rohit Ramnath Katyal, (Anil Raj Chellan, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41095
- Bank of Baroda v. Sameer Khanna, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41339
- Bank of Baroda v. Sameer Somani, (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Rajeev Mehrotra, Technical Member), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41334
- Bank of Baroda v. Sintex Prefab & Infra Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41271
- Bank of Baroda v. T Sreenivasa, (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41155
- Bank of Baroda v. Topworth Urja & Metals Ltd., (Virendrasingh G. Bisht, Member (Judicial) and Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical)), 2025 SCC OnLine NCLT 1962
- Bank of India Ltd. v. Ideal Movers (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41229
- Bank of India Ltd. v. JTPL (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41428
- Bank of India Ltd. v. Shree Geeta Textile Mills (P) Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41628
- Bank of India v. Ashok Goel, (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash Kumar Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41331
- Bank of India v. Eskay K 'N' IT (India) Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41550
- Bank of India v. Gangotri Enterprises Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41993
- Bank of India v. Ginni Devi, (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash Kumar Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41354
- Bank of India v. Kothari Food & Fragrances (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42073
- Bank of India v. Shree Rajeshwaranand Paper Mills Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41047
- Bank of India v. Tijaria Polypipes Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Technical Member), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41759
- Bank of Maharashtra v. Afcan Impex (P) Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42050
- Bank of Maharashtra v. Gali Gopi, (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41518
- Bank of Maharashtra v. I. Krishna Pillai, (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41372
- Bank of Maharashtra v. Neeraj Saluja, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41653
- Bank of Maharashtra v. Reema Saluja, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41619
- Bank of Maharashtra v. Ritu Saluja, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41664

- Bank of Maharashtra v. Sanjeev Kumar, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41476
- Bank of Maharashtra v. Satish Doifode, (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41306
- Bank of Maharashtra v. Saurabh Bansal, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41340
- Bank of Maharashtra v. Sunita Bansal, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42182
- Bank of Maharashtra v. Vashistha Industries Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41880
- Bank of Maharashtra v. Vivek Kawade, (Anil Raj Chellan, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41327
- Bank of Maharastra v. Gali Gopi, (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41515
- Barton Vinimay (P) Ltd., In re, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and V.G. Bisht, Member (Judicial) (Retd.)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41159
- BASF India Ltd. v. Meghaarika International (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41493
- BASF South East Asia (P) Ltd. v. Prayag Polytech (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Rajeev Mehrotra, Technical Member), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42140
- BBM Impex (P) Ltd. v. Innovative Tyres & Tubes Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41944
- BDR Finvest (P) Ltd. v. Ninex Developers Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41226
- Begonia Ventures (P) Ltd., In re, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and V.G. Bisht, Member (Judicial) (Retd.)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41165
- BELCO Special Steels (P) Ltd., In re, (PSN Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41685
- Belerangappa Ramaswamy v. Pavan Ramaswamy, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41939
- Bennett Alumni Assn., In re, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41361
- BGR Mining & Infra Ltd. v. Dilip Buildcon Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41313
- Bhagirath Kanhiyalal Bajaj v. Siddhi Vinayak Dyeing & Printing Mills (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41905
- Bhalla Overseas (P) Ltd., In re, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41140
- Bhanumati Chandulal Shah v. Bank of Maharashtra, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42122
- Bharat Bhushan Jain, In re, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41473
- Bharat Chugh v. Arora Iron & Steel Rolling Mills (P) Ltd., (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41337

- Bharat Dinesh v. Export Promotion Council for Handicrafts, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41950
- BHEL v. Navayuga Engineering Co. Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41808
- Bhushan Pankaj Valia, In re, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42186
- Bhushan Power & Steel Ltd. v. A.G. Pipes (P) Ltd., (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41196
- Bibhuti Bhushan Biswas v. Ansal Properties & Infrastructure Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41348
- Binil Kumar P v. SNDP Yogam, (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42030
- Bipinkumar Babulal Jagani v. Accurate PMS (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41893
- BKG M Sand & Aggregates (P) Ltd. v. Karvy Management Services Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41273
- Blue Ice Farms (P) Ltd. v. ROC, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42116
- BMW Enterprises v. Kashish Developers Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41141
- BN Ornaments (P) Ltd., In re, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41201
- BNT Media & Entertainment Ltd. v. ROC, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41903
- Brahmacharini Vyapaar (P) Ltd. v. Champalal Motilal Steel Co. (P) Ltd., (Lakshmi Gurung, Member (Judicial) and Charanjeet Singh Gulati, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41647
- Brahmbhumi Infratech Ltd., In re, (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41238
- Brahmis Steel v. Ambient Controls (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42193
- Bravo Sponge Iron (P) Ltd., In re, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and D. Arvind, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41258
- Canara Bank ARM Branch v. Ahmad Hussain Farooqui, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42130
- Canara Bank v. Bhavana Rohit Shah, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42145
- Canara Bank v. Biren Sabharwal, (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41558
- Canara Bank v. Bubbles Sabharwal, (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41438
- Canara Bank v. Gurdas Agro (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41075
- Canara Bank v. Indira Container Terminal (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Virendra Singh Bisht, Member (Judicial) (Retd.)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42175

- Canara Bank v. Rajesh Exports Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41718
- Canara Bank v. Rajgaria Timber (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41216
- Canara Bank v. Rakesh Aggarwal, (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash Kumar Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41867
- Canara Bank v. Rana Polycot Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41432
- Canara Bank v. Rohit Shantilal Shah, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42147
- Canara Bank v. Surya Kant Jaipuria, (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41579
- Canara Bank v. Transstroy (India) Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42098
- Canara Bank v. TRN Energy (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41377
- Canbank Factors Ltd. v. Accord Industries Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42074
- Canbank Factors Ltd. v. Aditya Ramniwas Dhoot, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41131
- Canbank Factors Ltd. v. Ajay Ramniwas Dhoot, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41109
- Canbank Factors Ltd. v. Ramniwas Ramdayal Dhoot, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41136
- Cannes Property Management Services (P) Ltd. v. OSR Cinemas & Entertainment (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41405
- Canopy Finance Ltd., In re, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Virendrasingh Bisht, Member (Judicial) (Retd.)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41243
- Capman Conpro (P) Ltd. v. Global Softech Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41257
- Capri Global Capital Ltd. v. Monarch Brookfields LLP, (Anil Raj Chellan, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42048
- Capricorn Distillery (P) Ltd., In re, (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41910
- Cement North (P) Ltd., In re, (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Rajeev Mehrotra, Technical Member), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42105
- Cengres Tiles Ltd. v. Dhyaani Tile & Marblez Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41949
- Central Bank of India v. Bhavesh Gandhi, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41872
- Central Bank of India v. Cure Life Care (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42000

- Central Bank of India v. Jitender Kumar Yadav, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41200
- Central Bank of India v. Mukesh Bhanwarlal Bhandari, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42152
- Central Bank of India v. PK Iyer, (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42111
- Central Bank of India v. Vinod Kumar Yadav, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41230
- Centrum Financial Services Ltd. v. Olga Menezes, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42163
- Chalil Chalakkandy Ashraf Ali v. Registrar of Companies, (Khetrabasi Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41115
- Chandarana Shares & Securities (P) Ltd., In re, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41694
- Chandra Nirman (P) Ltd. v. M.P. Urban Development Co. Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41046
- Chelesea Infratech Ltd., In re, (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41225
- Cheviot Infrastructure LLP, In re, (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41414
- Chirag Labhubhai Bagadia, In re, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42230
- Chitra Publicity Co. v. Oasis Tradelink Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41563
- Cholamandalam Investments & Finance Co. (P) Ltd. v. S.A. Rawther Spices (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41045
- Chowdhry Rubber & Chemicals (P) Ltd. v. LA-Med Healthcare (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Avinash K. Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41837
- Cipaca Healthcare Services (P) Ltd. v. Unakoti Nursing Care (P) Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41073
- CIT v. Cogunt Desining Solutions (P) Ltd., (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41166
- CIT v. Registrar of Companies, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41080
- CIT v. Registrar of Companies, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41057
- CIT v. Registrar of Companies, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41061
- CIT v. Registrar of Companies, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41068
- CIT v. Registrar of Companies, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41074

- CIT v. Registrar of Companies, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41106
- CIT v. Registrar of Companies, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41153
- CIT v. Registrar of Companies, (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41124
- CIT v. Registrar of Companies, (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41148
- CIT v. Registrar of Companies, (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41328
- CIT v. RoC, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41082
- CIT v. RoC, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41100
- CIT v. ROC, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41072
- CIT v. ROC, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41116
- CIT v. ROC, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41146
- CIT v. ROC, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41055
- CIT v. ROC, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41077
- CIT v. ROC, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41307
- CIT v. ROC, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41344
- CIT v. ROC, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41040
- CIT v. ROC, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41064
- CIT v. RoC, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41085
- CIT v. Shree Basant Oils Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41834
- City Pulse Theatres (P) Ltd. v. Carnival Films (P) Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41583
- City Union Bank Ltd. v. Amritapur Tea Co. Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42187
- CK Sreenathan v. BGSE Properties & Securities Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41914
- Clear Info-Analytics (P) Ltd., In re, (K.R. Saji Kumar, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41408

- Clearwater Capital Partners Singapore Fund IV (P) Ltd. v. Royaume Estates (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41112
- Clearwater Capital Partners Singapore Fund IV (P) Ltd. v. Skylark Arcadia (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41125
- Clearwater Capital Partners Singapore Fund IV (P) Ltd. v. Skylark Mansions (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41091
- Comet Performance Chemicals (P) Ltd. v. Aarvee Denims & Exports Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41186
- Confirm Ticket Online Solutions (P) Ltd., In re, (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41688
- Cordial Technologies (P) Ltd., In re, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41829
- Corpn. Bank v. Avvas Infotech (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42070
- Cosmea Financial Holdings (P) Ltd., In re, (Reeta Kohli, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41195
- Crown 3PL Services v. Wintech Taparia Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41814
- Cryon Software Experts India (P) Ltd. v. Bodhtree Consulting Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41143
- Crystal Foundry Fluxes (P) Ltd. v. CM Smith & Sons Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41287
- CSK Valves (P) Ltd. v. Sonal Irons Industry (P) Ltd., (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41546
- Cushman & Wakefield Advisory Asia (India) (P) Ltd., In re, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42211
- Daljeet Singh Bedi, In re, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41349
- Dalmia Family Office Trust v. Anand Divine Developers (P) Ltd., (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash K. Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42094
- DB Projects (P) Ltd., In re, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and V.G. Bisht, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41168
- DBS Bank India Ltd. v. Abhisar Impex (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Prashad Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41861
- Deccans Safety Glass Works (P) Ltd. v. ATS Township (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42176
- Deepak Gupta Huf v. Sparkspell Homes (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42066
- Deepak Jain v. Emaar India Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41280

- Deepti Gupta v. ROC, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41194
- Delhi Financiers (P) Ltd. v. ROC, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41295
- Department of Income Tax v. ROC, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41083
- Department of Income Tax v. ROC, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41297
- Department of Income Tax v. ROC, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41310
- Dev Versha Jatro-Valley (P) Ltd. v. ROC, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41335
- Devi Prasad v. Juggilal Kamlapat Jute Mills Co. Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41217
- Devkripa Tradelink (P) Ltd., In re, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41649
- Dhirendra Nath v. JC World Hospitality (P) Ltd., (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42170
- Dholai Tea Co. (P) Ltd. v. Analytical Management Consultants (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41120
- Dhrulin Excavations & Constructions (P) Ltd. v. RoC, (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41133
- Dhruvi Pharma (P) Ltd., In re, (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41780
- Diamond Trading Co. v. Instamedico & IT Services (P) Ltd., (Reeta Kohli, Member (Judicial) and Kavita Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2025 SCC OnLine NCLT 1963
- Digital Dream Technology (P) Ltd. v. ROC, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41817
- Digitone Mobiles (P) Ltd., In re, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41471
- Dinesh Jamnadas Khanpara v. RBL Bank Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42138
- Dinesh Kumar Jain v. Fantastic Buildcon (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41450
- Dinesh Kumar Singh v. Siddarth Infra Holdings (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41555
- DMB Paper Mills (P) Ltd. v. Union Bank of India, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41958
- DMI Finance (P) Ltd. v. Navin Raheja, (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash Kumar Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41475
- Dommeti Surya Rama Krishna Sai Baba, In re, (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41284
- Dovefibn Micro Finance (P) Ltd. v. Laxme Saai Steel (P) Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41617

- Drip Capital Inc v. Vibrant Fab (P) Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41940
- Dristi-Soft Solutions (P) Ltd., In re, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41838
- DS Drinks & Beverages (P) Ltd., In re, (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41848
- Eassyaccess Financial Services Ltd. v. H.P. Mohan Kumar, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42136
- Eastern Interiors & Furnishers v. Ripples Engineering (P) Ltd., (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41293
- Eco Green Products (P) Ltd. v. Sangani Infrastructure India (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41378
- Edelweiss Asset Reconstruction Co. Ltd. v. Properties & Investments (P) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41461
- Edelweiss Asset Reconstruction Co. Ltd. v. Raheja Developers Ltd., (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash Kumar Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41948
- Edelweiss Asset Reconstruction Co. Ltd. v. Videocon Realty & Infrastructures Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Virendrasingh Bisht, Member (Judicial) (Retd.)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41715
- Edelweiss Asset Reconstruction Com. Ltd. v. Empee Hotels Ltd., (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41391
- Elan Professional Appliances (P) Ltd. v. Himalayan Equipment Manufacturing Co. (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41434
- Eltech Transformers (P) Ltd. v. Lanarsy Infra Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41847
- Emami Agrotech Ltd., In re, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and D Arvind, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41355
- Emami Realty Ltd. v. Fort Projects (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41048
- Embee Software (P) Ltd. v. Spartainfotech Solutions (P) Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42229
- Emkey Commercial Co. Ltd. v. PCL Foods (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42159
- Empire Transport Services Ltd. v. Noida Metro Rail Corpn. Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41577
- Enact Technologies (P) Ltd. v. Sreeven Infocom Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41418
- Enviro Home Solutions (P) Ltd. v. Max Publicity & Communication (P) Ltd., (Lakmsmi Gurung, Member (Judicial) and Charanjeet Singh Gulati, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41392

- Epack Components (P) Ltd., In re, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42212
- Essel Airport Infrastructure (P) Ltd., In re, (K.R. Saji Kumar, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41831
- Essel Airport Infrastructure (P) Ltd., In re, (K.R. Saji Kumar, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41836
- Eteva Consulting (P) Ltd., In re, (Sanjiv Dutt, Member (Technical) and K.R. Saji Kumar, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41228
- Experts Realty Professionals (P) Ltd. v. Logix Infrastructure (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42162
- Export Import Bank of India v. Majestic Research Services & Solutions Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41706
- Export-Import Bank of India v. Rajendra Kumar Sharma, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41528
- Export-Import Bank of India v. Sandip Sham Bhatia, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41523
- Ezeego one Travel & Tours Ltd. v. TSI Yatra (P) Ltd., (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41266
- Faith Mercantle (P) Ltd. v. Nuberg Engineering Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41521
- Fashion Suitings (P) Ltd., In re, (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Rajeev Mehrotra, Technical Member), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42103
- Fijo Jose v. Casino Cultural Auditorium Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Khetrabasi Biswal, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41539
- Filmore Led (P) Ltd., In re, (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41637
- Fitness First India (P) Ltd., In re, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41727
- Fitternity Health E-Solution (P) Ltd., In re, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41695
- Flow Bangalore Waterjet (P) Ltd., In re, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41079
- FM India Supply Chain (P) Ltd. v. IMP Powers Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42092
- Fortune Marketing v. MDM Televentures (P) Ltd., (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41052
- Friday Micro Ventures (P) Ltd. v. Namakkal District Lorry Body Builders (P) Ltd., (Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41712
- Fujiyama Power Systems (P) Ltd. v. ITI Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41514
- G.R. Steel Industries v. N.K. Gupta Builders (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41066

- G4S Security Systems India (P) Ltd. v. BE Billimoria & Co. Ltd., (Sanjiv Dutt, Member (Technical) and K.R. Saji Kumar, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41426
- Gajbadan Hotels & Resorts (P) Ltd., In re, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41613
- Gamsa Hospitality (P) Ltd. v. Registrar of Companies, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41098
- Gannon Dunkerley & Co. Ltd. v. Kapasi Infracon LLP, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42060
- Garden Silk Mills Ltd. v. Rashmi Yarns Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42231
- Gardner Denver Engineered Products India (P) Ltd. v. Seya Industries Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Virendra Singh Bisht, Member (Judicial) (Retd.)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41566
- GB Engineering Enterprises (P) Ltd., In re, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41479
- GE India Industrial (P) Ltd., In re, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41679
- Geetaben Dharmesh Dungrani, In re, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41816
- Gem Info Solutions (P) Ltd. v. Registrar of Companies, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member Technical), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41111
- Gemini (India) Ltd., In re, (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42210
- Genesis Comtrade (P) Ltd. v. Opulent Infradevelopers (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41399
- Genext Students (P) Ltd., In re, (Sanjiv Dutt, Member (Technical) and K.R. Saji Kumar, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41262
- Gharpure Engineering & Constructions (P) Ltd. v. BEIL Infrastructure Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41384
- Giant Stride Capital MU Ltd. v. Shah Alloys Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41850
- Gillapukri Tea Co. Ltd., In re, (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41161
- Girish Kantilal Patel v. Punjab National Bank, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41276
- GL Fashions (P) Ltd., In re, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41812
- Global Emerging Markets India Ltd. v. Leepakshi Science & Technology Park (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41919
- Global Energy (P) Ltd. v. Banglore Eletricity Supply Co., (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41884

- Global New Energies & Technologies v. Diversification Agriculture Producer Co. Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41839
- Go Airlines (India) Ltd., In re, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41060
- Gonglu Agro (P) Ltd., In re, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41451
- Gopiram B. Paharia v. Vishwa Vishal Textiles Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41051
- Govindappa Santhosh v. Registrar of Companies, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41779
- GP GLobal Asphalt (P) Ltd. v. Soni Commercial Enterprises (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41593
- Gramox Paper & Boards Ltd. v. Cson Paper Mills (P) Lt., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41885
- Grande Games India (P) Ltd., In re, (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41590
- Grands Infrastructure (P) Ltd. v. Ecogreen Energy Gurgaon Faridabad (P) Ltd., (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41412
- Greesha Laboratories (P) Ltd., In re, (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41151
- Growthtree Ventures (P) Ltd. v. Umbrella Genomics (P) Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Satya Ranjan Prasad, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41039
- GSC Glass (P) Ltd., In re, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41665
- Gulmohar Mercantile (P) Ltd. v. Unrivalled Projects (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41794
- Gupta Shuttering Store v. Sikka Infrastructure (P) Ltd., (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42154
- Gurmeet Kaur Makan, In re, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41576
- GVK Airport Services (P) Ltd., In re, (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41652
- H.S. Power Projects (P) Ltd. v. Dakshin Gujarat Vij Co. Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41294
- Hamon Research-Cottrell (Shanghai) Co. Ltd. v. Hamon Research Cottrell India (P) Ltd., (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41506
- Hardayal Infratech (P) Ltd., In re, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41642
- Hardik Industrial Corpn. (P) Ltd. v. SBI, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41963

- Hari OM Overseas v. Bhagwati Rice Mill (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41458
- Harikrushna Mavjibhai Patel v. Bank of Baroda, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41070
- Hariom Rambabu Gupta v. Central Bank of India, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41395
- Harish B. v. Hi-Tech Air Power (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41864
- Harmeet Kaur v. Techno Agroherbal (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41898
- Harnek Singh v. ROC, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41102
- Harshad V Vora v. Bhagwan Motors (P) Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42020
- Harshad V Vora v. Bhagwan Motors (P) Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42035
- HDFC Bank Ltd. v. Anupam Industries Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42093
- Hemanshu Jamnadas Domadia, In re, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42156
- Hemant Kochhar v. Shree Girish Associates (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42001
- Hemendra Babulal Shah, In re, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41300
- Hercules Hoists Ltd., In re, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and V.G. Bisht, Member (Judicial) (Retd.)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41347
- Hewlett Packard Financial Services (India) (P) Ltd. v. Carnival Films (P) Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42198
- Hewlett Packard Financial Services (India) (P) Ltd. v. Nufuture Digital (India) Ltd., (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Virendrasingh Bisht, Member (Judicial) (Retd.)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42113
- Hi-Tech Competent Builders (P) Ltd. v. Omaxe Autos Ltd., (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42167
- Hi-Tech Steel Services Ltd. v. Contexus Resource Management (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42067
- Hind Tradex Ltd. v. AGL Televentures (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41350
- Hinduja Leyland Finance Ltd. v. Fly Express Logistics (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41772
- Hinduja Leyland Finance Ltd. v. Viswanathan, (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41970
- Hira International Ltd. v. Girdharilal Sugar & Allied Industries Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42031

- Hitachi Astemo Chennai (P) Ltd., In re, (L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41397
- Hitesh Chhaganlal Ambalia v. Om Sai Navigation (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42214
- Hitesh Kumar v. Map Refoils India Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42029
- Hitesh Shah v. Aquafil Polymers Co. (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42228
- Hyderabad Hi-Tech Textiles Park Members Welfare Society v. Hyderabad Hi-Tech Textile Park (P) Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41212
- Hyderali Kalliyath (Dr) v. Vettaathu Nadu Rehabilitation Centre (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42216
- ICICI Bank Ltd. v. Jaiprakash Associates Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42042
- Icici Bank Ltd. v. Supertech Township Project Ltd., (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41587
- IDBI Bank Ltd. v. Amzen Transportation Industries (P) Ltd., (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41342
- IDBI Bank Ltd. v. G Srinivasa Raju, (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42129
- IDBI Bank Ltd. v. Ideal Foodgrain India (P) Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41529
- IDBI Bank Ltd. v. Lanco Infratech Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42095
- IDBI Bank Ltd. v. Speck Systems Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41436
- IDBI Trusteeship Services Ltd. v. Akshaya (P) Ltd., (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41896
- IDBI Trusteeship Services Ltd. v. Ramesh Chand Sanghi, (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Technical Member), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41499
- IDBI Trusteeship Services Ltd. v. Reliance Broadcast Network Ltd., (Reeta Kohli, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41190
- IDBI Trusteeship Services Ltd. v. Shipra Estate Ltd., (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41730
- IDBI Trusteeship Services Ltd. v. Shree Vardhman Infraheights (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41655
- IDBI Trusteeship Services Ltd. v. Vikas Bhasin, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41614
- *Igenetic Diagnostics (P) Ltd., In re*, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41658
- IJM Concrete Products (P) Ltd. v. Expat Engineering India Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41924

- *Iland Dealers (P) Ltd., In re*, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41798
- Income Tax Department v. Registrar of Companies, (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41790
- *Income Tax Department* v. *Registrar of Companies*, (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41793
- *Income Tax Department* v. *Registrar of Companies*, (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41795
- Income Tax Department v. Registrar of Companies, (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41797
- *India Resurgence Arc (P) Ltd.* v. *Value Designbuild (P) Ltd.*, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42085
- *India Resurgence ARC Ltd.* v. *Koshy Varghese*, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42142
- *Indiabulls Housing Finance Ltd.* v. *Conerstone Properties (P) Ltd.*, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42132
- Indiabulls Housing Finance Ltd. v. Mantri Infrastructure (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41922
- Indiabulls Housing Finance Ltd. v. Mantri Techzone (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41908
- Indiabulls Housing Finance Ltd. v. Revital Reality (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41270
- *Indiabulls Housing Finance Ltd.* v. *Shore Dwellings (P) Ltd.*, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41921
- *Indiabulls Housing Finance Ltd.* v. *Subhash Chandra*, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Prashad Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42208
- Indian Bank v. Ajay Radeshyam Goenka, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41543
- Indian Bank v. Anjanee Kumar Lakhotia, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41495
- *Indian Bank* v. *Aparajita Baruah*, (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Satya Ranjan Prasad, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42151
- *Indian Bank* v. *Apresh Garg*, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41643
- *Indian Bank* v. *Bally Exports Ltd.*, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41215
- Indian Bank v. Bostin Engineers (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41187
- *Indian Bank* v. *Deepak Kumar Baid*, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41406
- *Indian Bank* v. *Gouri Kumar Pachani*, (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Satya Ranjan Prasad, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41288
- Indian Bank v. Indison Agro Foods Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42033

- *Indian Bank* v. *Isha Biswas*, (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Satya Ranjan Prasad, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41063
- *Indian Bank* v. *Jatin Agarwal*, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41362
- Indian Bank v. Kadevi Industries Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41419
- *Indian Bank* v. *Kushal Kumar Pachani*, (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Satya Ranjan Prasad, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41202
- *Indian Bank* v. *Laxmi Devi Baid*, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41416
- *Indian Bank* v. *Manju Devi Baid*, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41203
- *Indian Bank* v. *Prakash Kaur*, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41639
- *Indian Bank* v. *Pranav Bansal*, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41500
- *Indian Bank* v. *Raj Kumar Baid*, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41403
- Indian Bank v. Ram Pratap Radhakishna Tayal, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41058
- *Indian Bank* v. *Ravi Kothari*, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41119
- *Indian Bank* v. *Reena Rani*, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41233
- Indian Bank v. Roop Chand Baid, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41396
- *Indian Bank* v. *Sangeeta Ajay Goenka*, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41669
- *Indian Bank* v. *Sanjay Prakash Bansal*, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41433
- *Indian Bank* v. *Shreya Bansal*, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41490
- Indian Bank v. Sirajuddin Qureshi, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41498
- *Indian Bank* v. *Sumit Suresh Bhatnagar*, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42123
- Indian Bank v. Sumohita Kaur, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41641
- Indian Compressors Ltd., In re, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41719
- Indian Renewable Energy Development Agency Ltd. v. Bhadragiri Power (P) Ltd., (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41618

- Indian Renewable Energy Development Agency Ltd. v. Vamshi Rubber Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41482
- Indiraben v. Galaxy Cinema (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41925
- *Indusind Bank Ltd.* v. *Ankit Agarwal*, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41465
- IndusInd Bank Ltd. v. Feedback Energy Distribution Co. Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41622
- IndusInd Bank Ltd. v. Nukala Subba Lakshmi & Vamsee Teia Modern Rice (P) Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41398
- IndusInd Bank Ltd. v. Nukala Udaya Durga & Vamsee Teja Modern Rice (P) Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41359
- *InfxQ Knowledge (P) Ltd., In re*, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41671
- INM Technologies (P) Ltd., In re, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41616
- *Innova India* v. *Arpit Kothari*, (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41489
- INOX Tubes (P) Ltd., In re, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41525
- Insecticides (India) Ltd. v. Kino Organics (India) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41696
- Intarvo Technologies (P) Ltd., In re, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41470
- Intec Capital Ltd. v. Ghanshyam J Patel, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41457
- Intec Capital Ltd. v. Haygreev Kishorkumar Chavda, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41114
- Intec Capital Ltd. v. Jagmal Singh, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Prashad Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41545
- Intec Capital Ltd. v. Jagtar Singh, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41446
- Intec Capital Ltd. v. Rajat Saini, (Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41913
- Intec Capital Ltd. v. Swadesh Essfil (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42160
- Intec Capital Ltd. v. Vijay Kumar Singh, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42189
- Intec Capital v. Paresh Parekh, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42119
- Intellicity Business Park (P) Ltd. v. Ascot Projects (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41764

- Inter Globe Finance Ltd. v. Benara Bearings & Pistons, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42209
- Investorden Infratech (P) Ltd. v. Pigeon Buildhome (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41886
- *Iskcon Infotech (P) Ltd.* v. *ROC*, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41353
- Ivy Health & Life Sciences (P) Ltd., In re, (Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41382
- J & K Integrated Textiles Park Ltd. v. Green Textorium (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41274
- J.C. Flower Arc v. Abhishek Propbuild (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42078
- J.K. Jute Mill Mazdoor Morcha v. Juggilal Kamlpat Jute Mills Co. Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41562
- Jade Life Sciences (P) Ltd. v. Natio Healthcare LLP, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41678
- Jagdish Lal Bhatia v. Achievers Builders (P) Ltd., (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41062
- Jagmata Commotrade (P) Ltd., In re, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and D. Arvind, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41667
- Jai Balaji Energy (Purulia) Ltd., In re, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41767
- Jai Narayan v. Juggilal Kamlapat Jute Mills Co. Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41221
- Jaihind Projects Ltd., In re, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41389
- JAK Traders (P) Ltd. v. ROC, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41170
- Jalan Sales Corpn. v. Sree Bajrang Infracon (P) Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Satya Ranjan Prasad, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42195
- Jammu & Kashmir Bank Ltd. v. Basantar Breweries (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41686
- Jammu & Kashmir Bank Ltd. v. Himalayan Mineral Waters (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41456
- Jammu & Kashmir Bank Ltd. v. Naveen Singh Sambyal, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41107
- Janaseva Sahakari Bank Ltd. v. Ghanashyam Ramkumar Chaurasia, (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41235
- Jasarc Ltd. v. Storm Education Group (P) Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41526
- Jayabheri Properties (P) Ltd., In re, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41774
- Jayantibhai Trikambhai Vaghela, In re, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41771

- JC Flowers Asset Reconstruction (P) Ltd. v. GVK Transportation (P) Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41538
- Jeny Susan Joseph v. Noah Exim & Realtors Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41876
- Jindal Quality Tubular Ltd., In re, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41709
- JJ Agro Finance (P) Ltd. v. Ritspin Synthetics Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42107
- JKM Infrastructure (P) Ltd. v. Cadillac Infotech (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41296
- JM Financial Asset Reconstruction Co. Ltd. v. Annu Mathew, (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41584
- JM Financial Asset Reconstruction Co. Ltd. v. Bheema Cements Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41904
- JM Financial Asset Reconstruction Co. Ltd. v. John Zachariah, (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41702
- JM Financial Asset Reconstruction Co. Ltd. v. Korah John, (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41621
- JM Financial Asset Reconstruction Co. Ltd. v. Mathew John, (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41597
- Joby Chacko, In re, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41804
- JODPL (P) Ltd., In re, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42052
- Joseph Jayananda v. Ritesh Prakash Adatiya, (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42037
- Jovees Herbal Care India Ltd., In re, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41644
- JR Foods Ltd., In re, (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41973
- Jroish George Kanippilly v. Sea Blue Shipyard Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41883
- Jtekt Fuji Kiko Automotive India Ltd., In re, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41698
- Jumbo Finvest (India) Ltd. v. FS Housing (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Rajeev Mehrotra, Technical Member), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41462
- JVP Soft (P) Ltd. v. DLT Labs Technologies (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41630
- K Mohd. Kaniyatta v. Malabar Construction Materials (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41881
- K Narayanan v. Kerala Furniture Consortium (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Khetrabasi Biswal, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41103

- K Sambasiva Sarma v. Kanthimathy Plantations (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41923
- K Senthil Kumar v. SJN Energy Infrastructure (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41531
- K Sera Sera & Vikram Bhatt Studio Virtual World (P) Ltd. v. Hare Krishna Media Tech (P) Ltd., (Lakshmi Gurung, Member (Judicial) and Charanjeet Singh Gulati, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41385
- K Sivalingam v. Devamony Parama Sadhu, (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41742
- K. Sivaprakasam v. SKN Boarding & Lodging (P) Ltd., (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42223
- K.L.M. Steel Pipe (P) Ltd. v. Hisar Pipe (P) Ltd., (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41766
- Kahil Real Estate (P) Ltd. v. Ideal Real Estates (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41906
- Kalpeshbhai Vasudevbhai Patel v. Bank of Baroda, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41269
- Kamal Sharma v. Blue Coast Infrastructure Development (P) Ltd., (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41179
- Kameswara Rao Indrakanti v. Forel Labs (P) Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41985
- Kamini Gupta v. Ansal Properties & Infrastructure (P) Ltd., (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41901
- Kamlesh Mavjibhai Katariya v. Bank of India, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41332
- *Karnataka State Financial Corpn.* v. *Registrar of Companies*, (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41846
- Kartik Media v. Devika Universal Lands (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41250
- Karur Vysya Bank v. RK Sharma, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41534
- Karur Vysya Bank v. Vaibhav Singhal, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41537
- Kaypee Properties (P) Ltd., In re, (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41218
- KC Thomas v. Casino Hotels Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41961
- Keeler Industries Ltd. v. LDR Developers (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41660
- Kerala State Coop. Bank Ltd. v. Babu George, (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41502
- Kerala State Coop. Bank Ltd. v. K Sivadas, (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41513

- Kewal Krishan Kumar Soin v. Registrar of Companies, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41122
- *Khanna Paper Mills Ltd., In re*, (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41178
- Khard Enterprises v. Ramnath Developers (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42068
- Khetulal Pugalia & Sons (HUF) v. Sri J Lakshmi Srinivasa Jute Mills (P) Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41595
- Khodabhai Ghusabhai Thumar v. Premraj Ramratan Laddha, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42157
- Kiran Sharma v. Atul Kumar Sharma, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41917
- Kiran V Vaidya v. Registrar of Companies, (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41071
- Kirenj Chhapia v. Amul Industries (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41303
- Kirloskar AAF Ltd. v. Daikin Applied Americas Inc., (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41681
- Kirtanlal & Sons v. Himanshu Harshad Choksi, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41227
- *KJMC Realty (P) Ltd., In re*, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and V.G. Bisht, Member (Judicial) (Retd.)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41608
- KKNT First Main (P) Ltd. v. ROC, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41743
- KL Hi-Tech Secure Print Ltd. v. GA Software Technologies (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41561
- KN Abdul Gafoor v. Kasmisons Builders (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41854
- Koiwai India (P) Ltd., In re, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41833
- Koppam Hospital (P) Ltd. v. Registrar of Companies, (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41130
- Kosei Minda Aluminium Co. (P) Ltd., In re, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41417
- Kotak Mahindra Bank Ltd. v. Gwalior Polypipes Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41431
- Kotak Mahindra Bank Ltd. v. KRV Carriers India (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41511
- Kotak Mahindra Bank Ltd. v. Multiple Hotels (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41239
- Kottukal Krishnakumar v. Nair Service Society, (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41690
- Krishna Mills (P) Ltd., In re, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Venkatraman Subramaiam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41662

- Krishna Tyres v. J.K. Tyre & Industries Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Rajeev Mehrotra, Technical Member), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41722
- Krishnagiri Thopur Toll Road (P) Ltd., In re, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41692
- Ksh Logistics (P) Ltd., In re, (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41241
- KTC India (P) Ltd. v. Destinos India Gurus (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41484
- Kurmi Non-Conventional Energy (P) Ltd., In re, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41822
- Kushwaha Construction Co. v. LQI Infra Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41163
- KV Sreeja v. Hardoll Enterprises LLP, (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41717
- L & T Finance Ltd. v. Harkirat Singh Bedi, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41356
- L & T Finance Ltd. v. Perpendicular Construction (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41059
- Lalitha Krishna Narra v. L.K. Hospital (P) Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41887
- Latika Dhody v. Ansal Properties & Infrastructure Ltd., (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41989
- LE Merite Exports Ltd. v. LE Merite Laxmi Spinning (P) Limite, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Virendra Singh Bisht, Member (Judicial) (Retd.)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41849
- Leisure Corpn. (P) Ltd., In re, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41704
- Less Packaging Co. India (P) Ltd., In re, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41778
- LIC Housing Finance Ltd. v. Shree Sainath Land & Development (India) (P) Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41210
- Lohia Corpn. Ltd., In re, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41656
- LVS Financial Services (P) Ltd. v. MGI Infra (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42143
- M. Gopal v. Board of Directors, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42226
- M. Waris Construction v. Essel Highways Ltd., (Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical) and Reeta Kohli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41352
- Macron Exim (P) Ltd., In re, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41142
- Madhugiri Venkatarayappa Sudarshan, In re, (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42043

- Madhuvan Iron (P) Ltd. v. Real Boilers (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41044
- MAF Enterprises LLP v. Anitha Texcot (india) (P) Ltd., (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42205
- Mahakaleshwar Mines & Minerals (P) Ltd. v. Mideast Integrated Steels Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41589
- Mahalaxmi Rubtech Ltd. v. Globale Tessile (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41786
- Mahaveer Medicare v. Rancom Helathcare (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41173
- Mahendrakumar Bharatbhai Pandya, In re, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41710
- Mahesh Amolakhdas Maheshwari v. SICCOM Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41164
- Mahindra & Mahindra Financial Services Ltd. v. Stan Autos (P) Ltd., (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash K. Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41736
- Mahindra Heavy Engines Ltd., In re, (Prabhat Kumar, Member Technical and V.G. Bisht, Member (Judicial) (Retd.)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41252
- Makesense Technologies Ltd., In re, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41701
- Malabar Cements Ltd. v. Roc, (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41050
- Malini Kumar v. Magpie Realty (P) Ltd., (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42036
- Mamram (P) Ltd., In re, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41645
- Manjeet Singh Basi v. Continental Construction Ltd., (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash K. Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41957
- Manju Sharma v. Pitambar Solvex (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Rajeev Mehrotra, Technical Member), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41770
- Mann Nutritional Foods (P) Ltd., In re, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41820
- Manoj Jha v. Deutsche Bank AG, (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42179
- Manoj Kumar v. Registrar of Companies, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41183
- Manoj Kumar v. Sakriya Technologies (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41987
- Manoj Laljibhai Baldha v. Akshar Spintex, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42114
- Manojkumar Babulal Agrawal v. Bank of Baroda, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41935

- Manpasand Marketing (P) Ltd., In re, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41231
- Mansfield Cable Co. Ltd. v. Mansfield Power & Infrastructure (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Prashad Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41725
- Mars Packaging (P) Ltd., In re, (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41796
- Mavjibhai Chaturbhai Patel v. HDFC Bank Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41281
- Mayank Containers (P) Ltd., In re, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41818
- Mayfair Hotels & Resorts (Sikkim) (P) Ltd., In re, (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Satya Ranjan Prasad, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41366
- Meena Sureka v. Santosh Kr. Jaiswal, (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Satya Ranjan Prasad, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42090
- Meet Falgunbhai Shah v. Raghuvir Cotex (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41609
- Megatech Digital (P) Ltd., In re, (Anil Raj Chellan, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41174
- Meghmallar Estates & Services (P) Ltd. v. Aaryan Chilled Infra (P) Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Satya Ranjan Prasad, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41874
- Mercury Fabrics (P) Ltd. v. Orient Craft Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41444
- Meta Soft Tech systems (P) Ltd., In re, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41371
- Milan Textile Enterprise (P) Ltd., In re, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41648
- Miller Traders (P) Ltd. v. Jai Gokul Towers (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42158
- Milltec Machinery (P) Ltd., In re, (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41188
- Minakshi Vasude, In re, (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash K. Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42192
- Minaxi Madhookar Kothary v. EB5 India Advisory (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42115
- Minaxi Madhookar Kothary v. Expat NRI Solutions (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41289
- Minu Subba v. M.C. Holdings (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41979
- Minu Subba v. Siri Ram Syal Hydro Power (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41912
- Mittal Polymers v. Suvarna Additives (P) Ltd., (Sanjiv Dutt, Member (Technical) and K.R. Saji Kumar, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41895

- Mobar India Ltd., In re, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41635
- Modern Denim Ltd., In re, (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Technical Member), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41137
- MoEngage India (P) Ltd. v. Trell Experiences (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41821
- Mohan Paper Mouldings (P) Ltd., In re, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41610
- Mohan Rao Kancharla v. Modulo Ceramics (P) Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41823
- Mohankumar Patel v. Hicure Pharmaceuticals (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41806
- Mohd. Qadeem Qureshi v. Registrar of Companies, (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41093
- Mohd. Zahid Khan v. Lakshya Realties (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41467
- Motel Rahans (P) Ltd. v. JSM Devcons (P) Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41991
- Mphasis Ltd., In re, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and V.G. Bisht, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42084
- MTG Infra Power (P) Ltd. v. SPBL Energy (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41522
- Mukka Srinivas v. Sai Pavan Industries (P) Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42217
- Mukund Maheshwari v. Table Space Technologies (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41911
- Myntra Designs India (P) Ltd. v. ROC, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41830
- Nachiketa Constructions (P) Ltd. v. RoC, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Prashad Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41088
- Nafeesa Masood Ali v. Hutti Gold Mines Co. Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41875
- Nagendran Kandaswamy v. Throttle Aerospace System (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41926
- Nagraj Alloys (P) Ltd., In re, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Virendra Singh Bisht, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41835
- Nainital Bank Ltd. v. Rudra Auto Tech Engineering (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41343
- Nandita Dhar Sarkar v. NM Infra Projects (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41739
- Napino Digital Solutions (P) Ltd., In re, (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42102
- Nashik Forge (P) Ltd., In re, (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41611

- Nataraj Wood Industries (P) Ltd., In re, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and V.G. Bisht, Member (Judicial) (Retd.)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42100
- National Bank for Agriculture & Rural Development v. M Sweetha Reddy, (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41676
- Naushad Alam v. SJR Prime Corpn. (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41401
- Navalmar (UK) Ltd. v. Navalmar Shipping (India) (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41282
- Navneet Bedi, In re, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41689
- Nayana Nitesh Katariya v. Bank of India, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41316
- Neelu Packing Industries v. S.R. Chaddha Industries Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41768
- Nephrocare Health Services (P) Ltd. v. Medico Multispecialty Hospital (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41149
- NF Forgings (P) Ltd., In re, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and D. Arvind, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41248
- NF Forgings (P) Ltd., In re, (D. Arvind, Member (Technical) and Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41246
- Nice Ceramic (P) Ltd. v. K-Mark Bizsol (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41966
- Nimble Credit Coop. Society Ltd. v. Bulland Realtors (P) Ltd., (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash K. Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41323
- Nita Jha v. Deutsche Bank AG, (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41110
- Nitin Jain, In re, (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42165
- Nitin Tomar v. RoC, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41547
- NJ India Invest (P) Ltd., In re, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41714
- Northstar Charitable Foundation, In re, (Prabhat Kumar, Member Technical and V.G. Bisht, Member (Judicial) (Retd.)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42099
- Nu-Chem Oils (P) Ltd. v. Lokesh Oil Mill (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Rajeev Mehrotra, Technical Member), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41132
- Omega Bright Steel (P) Ltd. v. Registrar of Companies, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41784
- Omkara Assets Reconstruction (P) Ltd. v. Madhusudan Motors (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42190
- Omkara Assets Reconstruction (P) Ltd. v. Paresh Thakkar, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41049

- Omkara Assets Reconstruction (P) Ltd. v. Rajesh Thakkr, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41041
- One OTT Intertainment Ltd. v. World Phone Internet Services (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41099
- Opulent Trading & Investment (P) Ltd., In re, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and V.G. Bisht, Member (Judicial) (Retd.)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41222
- Oriental Bank of Commerce v. Dev Denso Power Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41754
- Oriental Bank of Commerce v. Hike Leather (P) Ltd., (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41251
- Oriental Bank of Commerce v. Lotus Auto Engineering Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41154
- P & R Gogripur Hydro Power (P) Ltd., In re, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41713
- P Rajalingam v. Kavi Carbons (P) Ltd., (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41853
- Padmaadevi Sugars Ltd., In re, (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42096
- Pallavi Gupta Thakur v. Jaipuria Buildcon (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41625
- Pallia Transport Co. v. RNV Hospitality Services (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42049
- Pankaj Chandulal Shah v. Bank of Maharashtra, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42121
- Pankaj Harilal Valia, In re, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41220
- Pargon Packagings v. Rasik Products (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41508
- Park View Developers (P) Ltd. v. SDU Travels (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41994
- Parshwanath Enterprise v. Anil Technoplus Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41176
- Patanjali Foods Ltd. v. CIT, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and V.G. Bisht, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41936
- Pawan Kumar Shah v. OP Auto (P) Ltd., (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41988
- Pawan Kumar Shah v. Orion Fabrics (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41424
- Payal Emporiums (P) Ltd., In re, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41156
- PCN Buildcon (P) Ltd. v. ROC, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41753

- PDB Venture (P) Ltd. v. Arisu Retail (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41208
- PHL Fininvest (P) Ltd. v. Kay Jay Leasing, (Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Judicial) and Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41437
- Phoenix ARC (P) Ltd. v. Karni Developers & Construction Co. (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Rajeev Mehrotra, Technical Member), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41684
- Phoenix ARC (P) Ltd. v. Nagaur Water Supply Co. (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41680
- Pine Probuild (P) Ltd. v. Registrar of Companies, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41129
- Pinkin Consultancy (P) Ltd. v. Throttle Aerospace System (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41942
- Piralmal Enterprises Ltd. v. Vikram Nath, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42125
- Piramal Capital & Housing Finanace Ltd. v. Hasmukh Raja Miroliya, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41056
- Piramal Capital & Housing Finanace Ltd. v. Prakashkumar Vinu Kanani, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41038
- Piramal Capital & Housing Finanace Ltd. v. Rupesh Paramanand Kotecha, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41065
- Piramal Capital & Housing Finance Ltd. v. Kanaklata Thakkar, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42126
- Piramal Capital & housing Finance Ltd. v. O 3 Developers (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41934
- Piramal Capital & Housing Finance Ltd. v. Parul Thakkr, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42071
- Piramal Capital & Housing Finance Ltd. v. Sahajanand Buildcon (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41370
- Piramal Enterprises Ltd. v. Gulam Mustafa Enterprises (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41927
- Piramal Trusteeship Services (P) Ltd. v. Greenlace Builders & Developers (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41209
- Plus Plus Unified Engaugement Services (P) Ltd. v. Compuage Infocom Ltd., (Reeta Kohli, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41322
- Pnb Housing Finance Ltd. v. Nakoda Fruit Products (P) Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and Lakshmi Gurung, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42177
- Pooja Enterprises v. Trimula Industries Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41134
- Poonam Raj Sharma v. Bank of Baroda, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41672
- Pooran Trading (P) Ltd. v. Apple Industries Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41247

- PP Jewellers (P) Ltd. v. L.R. Builders (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Avinash K. Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42221
- Pradeep Kumar Shah v. Axis Bank Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42172
- Praful Salecha v. Pushp Ratna Realty (P) Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41802
- Prakash Ramnath Chandak v. Cock Brand Sinnar Bidis (P) Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41844
- Pramod Kulkarni v. Whirlpool of India Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41290
- Prashant D Agarwal v. Avni Yarns (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41535
- Pratishtha Commercial (P) Ltd. v. Kavi Protein & Feed (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41828
- Prayag Exim (P) Ltd., In re, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41386
- Pridhvi Asset Reconstruction & Securitisation Co. Ltd. v. Andhra Cements Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41452
- Pridhvi Asset Reconstruction & Securitisation Co. Ltd. v. Kollipara Sravanthi, (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41097
- Pridhvi Asset Reconstruction & Securitisation Co. Ltd. v. Kongara Naveen, (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41162
- Prism Johnson Ltd. v. Ozone Projects (P) Ltd., (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41192
- Priti Rawat Pandey v. Rudra Buildwell Construction (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41588
- Priya Mukherji v. Jaivaibhavi Infra Projects (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41899
- Priyanka Infrahomes (P) Ltd., In re, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42213
- Prompt Vincon (P) Ltd., In re, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41631
- Prudent ARC Ltd. v. Yona Smelters Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41629
- Punjab & Sind Bank v. Samar Estates (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41916
- Punjab National Bank v. ABC Railroad Products (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41483
- Punjab National Bank v. Mukesh Udyog Ltd., (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41043
- Punjab National Bank v. Nutan Pandey, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41260

- Punjab National Bank v. Pratima Pandey, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41496
- Punjab National Bank v. Rajesh Mehra, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41440
- Punjab National Bank v. Rohit Nagrath, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41128
- Punjab National Bank v. Savaria Roller Flour Mills (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42079
- Punjab National Bank v. Shree Badri Kedar Papers (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41746
- Punjab National Bank v. Somanil Chemicals Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42065
- Punjab National Bank v. Vijay Timber Industries (P) Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41409
- Q Top Fab Engineering (P) Ltd., In re, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41517
- Quantum Investment Partners LLC v. Durga-Shree Heights (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41259
- Quippo Oil & Gas Infrastructure Ltd. v. South Asia Drill Services (P) Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41301
- R Krishnamoorthy v. Arjun Technologies (India) Ltd., (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41454
- R. Krishnamoorthy v. CP Engineering (India) (P) Ltd., (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41741
- R. Thamodharan v. N.K. Pothiraaj, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41781
- R.B. Impex v. Greeneries Agro (P) Ltd., (K.R. Saji Kumar, Member (Judicial) and Sanjiv Dutt, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41320
- R.H. Petroleum (P) Ltd. v. Tag Offshore Ltd., (Lakshmi Gurung, Member (Judicial) and Charanjeet Singh Gulati, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41758
- Raghu Babu Gunturu v. Anil Kumar Aggarwal, (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41478
- Rahul Carbon Commercials (P) Ltd. v. New Hind Silk House (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41333
- Rahul Trehan v. KSN Tours (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Avinash Kumar Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41851
- Rahul Vijaybhai Kansara v. Naran Lala (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42014
- Raj Chaudhary v. Taru Projects (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42034
- Raj Kumar Alexander v. Ansal Properties & Infrastructure Ltd., (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41863

- Raj Kumar Alexander v. Ansal Properties & Infrastructure Ltd., (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42002
- Raj Kumar Alexander v. Ansal Properties & Infrastructure Ltd., (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42011
- Raj Kumar Alexander v. Ansal Properties & Infrastructure Ltd., (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42032
- Raj Radhe Finance Ltd. v. LG Fibre (P) Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42161
- Rajat Bhatt v. Ansal Properties & Infrastructure Ltd., (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41992
- Rajdarbar Heritage Venture Ltd., In re, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41805
- Rajeev Bairathi v. Cyfuture India (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Rajeev Mehrotra, Technical Member), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41687
- Rajeev Kumar Arora v. Proview Rishabh Infra (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41915
- Rajesh Kumar Sahu v. Suvidha Farming & Allied Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42019
- Rajesh Sharma v. Uday Partap, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42009
- Rajesh Sharma v. Uday Partap, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42016
- Rajeshkumar Babulal Agrawal v. Bank of Baroda, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41504
- Rajhans Infrabuild LLP v. Growmore Wealth (P) Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41791
- Rajinder Mohan Bedi (Dr) v. UP Infraestate (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42046
- Rajkot Nagarik Sahakari Bank Ltd. v. Anil Amarnath Agrwal, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41123
- Rajkot Nagarik Sahakari Bank Ltd. v. Sureshbhai Binraj Agrawal, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42173
- Rajkumar Enterprise v. Devang P. Sampat, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41972
- Rajkumar Karnawat, In re, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41468
- Rakesh Kumar Garg v. Bijnor Engg. (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42199
- Ram Alloy Castings (P) Ltd. v. Trimurti Concast (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41964
- Ram Billas v. Juggilal Kamlapat Jute Mills Co. Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41559

- Ram Govind Reddy Narapa Reddy v. Sathwik Projects (P) Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42124
- Ram Ratan Kanoongo v. Navnit Jugal Kishore Choudhary, (Reeta Kohli, Member (Judicial) and Sanjiv Dutt, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41980
- Rama Dootha Traders v. Avexa Corpn. (P) Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41387
- Rama Enterprises v. Nath Agricultural Farms (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41909
- Ramaswamy Ramanujam v. Evenforce Technologies (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41953
- Ramesh Hiralal Sharma v. Modi Nagar Paper Mills Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41410
- Ramesh Rai v. Satyam Stones (P) Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41870
- Ranilia Properties (P) Ltd., In re, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41152
- Ranjan Mukharjee v. Madarkhat Tea Co. (P) Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Satya Ranjan Prasad, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41516
- Rare Asset Reconstruction Ltd. v. Bafna Hospital & Orthopaedic Research Centre (P) Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41721
- Rasikbhai Ghusabhai Thumar v. Premraj Ramratan Laddha, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41261
- Ravi Bagri v. Registrar of Companies, (Lakshmi Gurung, Member (Judicial) and Charanjeet Singh Gulati, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41108
- Ravindra Beleyur v. Karnataka Power Transmission Corpn. Ltd., (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41947
- Ravindra Beleyur v. VST Motors (P) Ltd., (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42206
- RBL Bank Ltd. v. Coronation Infrastructure (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41275
- Redhex IT Solutions (P) Ltd. v. Zenith Automotive (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41388
- Reem Tanners (P) Ltd. v. Drish Shoes Ltd., (Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41986
- Regency Fincorp Ltd. v. Manhar Logistics (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41360
- Registrar of Companies v. Gantech Barter (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41840
- Registrar of Companies v. Hotel Holy Crest Bodhgaya (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41856
- Registrar of Companies v. Jindal Briquettes (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41113

- Registrar of Companies v. Spectoms Unitop (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41318
- Reliance Asset Reconstruction Co. Ltd. v. Morakhia Copper & Alloys (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41605
- Reliance Asset Reconstruction Co. Ltd. v. Prakash Seventilal Morakhia, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41585
- Religare Finvest Ltd. v. Stellence Pharmscience (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41494
- Rental Stay (P) Ltd., In re, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41855
- RG Colonizers (P) Ltd. v. Macro Infra Contractors (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Rajeev Mehrotra, Technical Member), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42108
- Rishabh Infra v. Sadbhav Engineering Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41314
- Rivaa Hojiwala (P) Ltd. v. Riva Sonari (P) Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41400
- RoC v. Bhag Singh Mundra, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42038
- RoC v. Geet Mohan Lahari, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41983
- RoC v. Rajesh Bordia, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42017
- RoC v. Sanjeev Persai, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42039
- RoC v. Sushil Jhawar, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42028
- Rohan Kaushik v. Poineer MSWM Chirkunda (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41745
- Rollmann Trading Co. v. Marshall Machines Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41607
- Romy Bansal v. Mica Industries Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41319
- Rose Dealcom (P) Ltd., In re, (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41675
- S. Uma Magesh v. Mudaliar Sangham, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41882
- S.R. Data Services (P) Ltd. v. LQI Infra Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42149
- Saankhya Labs (P) Ltd., In re, (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41357
- Sadasivan Pillai v. Ananth Oil Extractions (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41995

- Sadhana City Homes (P) Ltd. v. Vayu Putra Constructions (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41505
- Sagar Autotech (P) Ltd., In re, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41541
- Saggezza India (P) Ltd. v. Infostretch Corpn. (India) (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41776
- Saheb Impex v. Camerich Papers (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41807
- Sajjan Kumar Agarawal v. Sai Industries (P) Ltd., (Sanjiv Dutt, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41982
- Samarjit Investments (P) Ltd., In re, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41624
- SAMC Services (P) Ltd., In re, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41638
- Samiksha Sarees Ltd. v. Suprabhat Weaves (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41703
- Sampati Securities Ltd. v. Torque Automotive (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42005
- Sandhya Chandna Gupta v. Tikl 58 Enterprises (P) Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41967
- Sanghvi Movers Ltd. v. Anindya Infratech (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42087
- Sangita Manojkumar Agrawal v. Bank of Baroda, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41501
- Sanjana Kapoor v. Turbo bell Moulds (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42003
- Sanjay D Kanani v. Kotak Mahindra Bank, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41447
- Sanwa Diamond Tools (P) Ltd., In re, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41682
- Saraswat Coop. Bank Ltd. v. Nami Steel (P) Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42075
- Sarish Kumar Chaudhary v. Elegant I.T. Solutions (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Avinash Kumar Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41965
- Saroj Didwania v. Standard Motocorp (P) Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41877
- Sarvodaya Sahakari Bank Ltd. v. Nileshkumar Navinchandra Choksi, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41422
- Satec Envir Engineering (India) (P) Ltd. v. Renaissance Corpn. Ltd., (Reeta Kohli, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41311
- Sathi Battery (P) Ltd. v. ROC, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41086
- Satyaveer Singh v. E2E Recycling Business (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42006

- Saveena Enterprises (P) Ltd., In re, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41752
- Savitaben Gordhanbhai Thumar v. Premraj Ramratan Laddha, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41242
- SBI v. Aditya Arora, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42010
- SBI v. Aluru Vijayalakshmi, (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41278
- SBI v. Amar Chand Gupta, (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash K. Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41510
- SBI v. Amit Gupta, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42202
- SBI v. Anil Khurana, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41135
- SBI v. Anju Chaudhary, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41552
- SBI v. Ankit Kumar Gupta, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41946
- SBI v. Ankit Miglani, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42171
- SBI v. Ankit Satia, (L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41497
- SBI v. Ansuyaben Mansukhlal Chaniyara, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42134
- SBI v. Anuradha Mehndiratta, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41298
- SBI v. Archana Jagdishprasad Saboo, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41160
- SBI v. Archana Vij, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41325
- SBI v. Ashok Kumar Ahuja, (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41286
- SBI v. Asim Jaydev Chandra, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41094
- SBI v. Atibir Industries Co. Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41765
- SBI v. Avneet Bedi, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41683
- SBI v. Badri Kasturi & PPS Enviro Power (P) Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42053
- SBI v. Bhagavatula Venkata Ramana, (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42120
- SBI v. Bhavesh Prataprai Gandhi, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41699

- SBI v. Chand Narain Kuchroo, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41533
- SBI v. D Prem, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramanian, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42137
- SBI v. Deccan Tradcom (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42118
- SBI v. Dhiraj Pandey, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41568
- SBI v. Dhirajlal Girdharbhai Chaniyara, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41931
- SBI v. Dhirajlal Prabhatbhai Lakkad, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41263
- SBI v. Dhruva Talwalkar, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42127
- SBI v. Dinesh Chhagbhai Patel, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41464
- SBI v. Ealumalai Narayan, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41191
- SBI v. Essar Steels Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41857
- SBI v. Fedders Electric & Engineering Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42232
- SBI v. G. Rama Subrahmanyam & Mangalagari Textile (P) Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41634
- SBI v. Gati Infrastructure Bhasmey Power (P) Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41223
- SBI v. Girish Arora, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42007
- SBI v. Goli Nagasaina Rao & Mangalagari Textile (P) Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41726
- SBI v. Gopala Krishnamoorthy, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41894
- SBI v. Gurpreet Singh Bhinder, (L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41785
- SBI v. Harkirat Singh Bedi, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41571
- SBI v. Hetalben Bhaveshbhai Kakadiya, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41236
- SBI v. Honest Derivatives (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41118
- SBI v. Jagdishprasad Rameshwarlal Saboo, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41158
- SBI v. Jay Formulation Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41952

- SBI v. Jay Formulation Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41955
- SBI v. Jayesh Tribhovandas Ganatra, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41425
- SBI v. Jomer Properties & Investments (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Khetrabasi Biswal, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41466
- SBI v. Jyoti Rani, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42188
- SBI v. Jyoti Sunil Kakkad, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41951
- SBI v. Krishan Chand Gupta, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41381
- SBI v. Krishan Mohan Mehndiratta, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41127
- SBI v. Lakhmaben Khimabhai Movaniya (Gadhvi), (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41937
- SBI v. M. Lakshminarayana & Mangalagari Textile (P) Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41536
- SBI v. M. Venkateshwara Rao, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41448
- SBI v. Malvinder Singh Bhinder, (L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41769
- SBI v. Manclia Vijaya Mohan Rao & Mangalagari Textile (P) Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41750
- SBI v. Mangalagiri Textile Mills (P) Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41668
- SBI v. Manish Goel, (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash Kumar Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41455
- SBI v. Manoj Narendrakumar Patel, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42194
- SBI v. Mayank Garg, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41358
- SBI v. Meezu Vij, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41199
- SBI v. Mukesh Garg, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41305
- SBI v. Nannapaneni Ankappa Choudary, (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41373
- SBI v. Narasimha Dwarakanath, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42128
- SBI v. Naseer Ahmed, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41999
- SBI v. Navin Kumar Tayal, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41413

- SBI v. Neena Mittal, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41677
- SBI v. P. Sreedliar & Mangalagari Textile (P) Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41708
- SBI v. Parvath Reddy Chakradhar Reddy & Viceroy Hotels Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42055
- SBI v. Parvath Reddy Prabhakar Reddy & Viceroy Hotels Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42054
- SBI v. Poonam Agarwaol, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41054
- SBI v. Prabhuji Nagar, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41956
- SBI v. Pradeep Gupta, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42183
- SBI v. Pradip Jayantilal Karia, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42089
- SBI v. Prashant Boorugu, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramanian, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41336
- SBI v. Pravin Kumar Tayal, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41441
- SBI v. Pravinbhai Chhaganbhai Patel, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41799
- SBI v. Pritesh Jayantilal Karia, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42131
- SBI v. Priti Bajaj, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42184
- SBI v. Radha Krishan Mehndiratta, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41185
- SBI v. Rahul Arunprasad Patel, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41673
- SBI v. Raj H Eswaran, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41481
- SBI v. Rajinder Jindal, (Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41181
- SBI v. Ram Lal Gupta, (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash Kumar Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41554
- SBI v. Raman Gupta, (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash K. Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41383
- SBI v. Ramesh Chand Garg, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41369
- SBI v. Rishi Kamlesh Agarwal, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41592

- SBI v. Rohit S Sharma, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42166
- SBI v. S. Visvanathan, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41720
- SBI v. Sadbhav Engineering Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41175
- SBI v. Sandeep Gupta, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42181
- SBI v. Sandeep Jindal, (Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41224
- SBI v. Sarita Boorugu, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramanian, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41326
- SBI v. Satish Dondiram Chavan, (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41375
- SBI v. Satya Narayan Jhunjhunwala, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41351
- SBI v. Satyavathy Balla, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41453
- SBI v. Schifflies India Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41430
- SBI v. Shagufta Khan, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41891
- SBI v. Shirpur Power (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41657
- SBI v. Siddarth Chaudhary, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41556
- SBI v. Simbhaoli Sugars Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41507
- SBI v. Simplex Projects Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41783
- SBI v. Skil Infrastructure Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41666
- SBI v. SR Ramprasad, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41900
- SBI v. Sri Janjanam Vidyanath & Ethnic Tobacco (India) Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41572
- SBI v. Sundar Lal Dugar, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41302
- SBI v. Sunil Kumar Vij, (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41368
- SBI v. Sushil Kanodia, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41716
- SBI v. Sysco Industries Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42040

- SBI v. T. Samba Siva Rao & Mangalagari Textile (P) Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41663
- SBI v. Tadisetti Amala & Ethnic Tobacco (India) Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42196
- SBI v. Vangara Lakshmi Rajyam & Mangalagari Textile (P) Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41542
- SBI v. Vasant Ramanbhai Patel, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41811
- SBI v. Vijay Kumar Aggarwal, (L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42169
- SBI v. Yash Paul Jindal, (Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41189
- SBI v. Yogiraj Spinning Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42077
- Sgpm India Relocation (P) Ltd. v. ROC, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41825
- Shabeer Ahmad Bhat v. Glow Biotech Ltd., (P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41902
- Shaheen Nawaz Kalathiparambil Abdul Salam v. Annie Abraham, (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Khetrabasi Biswal, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42044
- Shanbalaji Pharma (P) Ltd., In re, (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41789
- Shantanu Investments (P) Ltd. v. Aksh Optifibre Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Rajeev Mehrotra, Technical Member), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41580
- Sharad Chandra Nanda HUF v. Satya Prakash Capital Investment Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42012
- Shashi Bhushan Nagar v. Sri Ganraj Buildcon (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41734
- Shawn Jeff Christopher, In re, (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Khetrabasi Biswal, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41890
- Shilpa Medicare Ltd., In re, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41604
- Shilpa Properties (P) Ltd., In re, (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41214
- Shilpi Cables (P) Ltd. v. Jhunsons Chemicals (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41474
- Shipvista Indenters (P) Ltd. v. Omax Autos (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41219
- Shree Balaji Corpn. v. BGR Energy Systems Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41427
- Shree Fasteners (P) Ltd., In re, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41104

- Shree Nursinghsahay Mudungopal Engineers (P) Ltd. v. Power & Instrumentation (Guj) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41646
- Shree Shanti Guru Pictures v. Carnival Films (P) Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41443
- Shree Shyam Steel v. Bajrang Infracon (P) Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Satya Ranjan Prasad, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41420
- Shrikrishna Rail Engineers (P) Ltd. v. BGR Energy Systems Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42200
- Shrinath Ji Spintex (P) Ltd. v. Shantilal Parbatbhai Lakkad to Sunrise Ginning (P) Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42174
- Shriyank Wadhawa v. Chaudhary Ingots (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42091
- Sidhraj Transinfra (P) Ltd., In re, (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41540
- Sika Scchweiz Ag-Aliva Equipemement v. Mekaster Engineering Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42013
- Simpa Energy India (P) Ltd., In re, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41240
- Simpler Consulting India (P) Ltd., In re, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41602
- Simtel Trading Corpn. (P) Ltd., In re, (T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41390
- Skretting Aquaculture India (P) Ltd. v. Nagraj Aqua LLP, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41237
- Skylark Ithaca Buyers Welfare Assn. v. Skylark Mansions (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42080
- Small Industires Development Bank of India v. Viola Resorts (P) Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41459
- Small Industrial Development Bank of India v. Kriti Prakashan (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41341
- Small Industrial Development Bank of India v. Ronak Govindbhai Kapatel, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41330
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Aarjav Maheshbhai Patel, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41324
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. ALPS Liesure Holidays (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41996
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Alumass (P) Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41421
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Bagree Alloys Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41445

- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Devraj Jhalani, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41512
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Dilip Jagdish Patel, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41315
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. E & G Global Estates Ltd., (Reeta Kohli, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41932
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Jitendrakumar Ghusabhai Hirpara, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41037
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Komal Rakshit Patel, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41267
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Kunal Patel, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41291
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Madhu Venkateshwar Narne, (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41184
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Motiram Choudhary, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41469
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Nilesh Kumar Jhalani, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41651
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Nilesh Shantilal Patel, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41346
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Pawan Agrawal, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41393
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Premlata Devi Jhalani, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41603
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Rakshit Ashwinbhai Patel, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41317
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Ramilaben Ashwin Patel, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41329
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Ravindra Choudhary, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41486
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Rohit Kumar Jhalani, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41626
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Sapna Jhalani, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41564
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Shantilal Dahyabhai Patel, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41365
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Shirish Patel, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41255
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Shri Ram Switchgears Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41376

- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Srilekha Bommi Reddy, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41728
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Suman Bai Choudhary, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41581
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Sunil Choudhary, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41551
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Umesh Kumar Jhalani, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41527
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Vikas Choudhary, (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41570
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Vikram Basaravalli Mohan, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41700
- Small Industries Development Bank of India v. Virendra Kumar Chawla, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41379
- Smriti Bhatia v. Amadeus India (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42026
- SNJ Synthetics Ltd. v. Iceberg Aqua (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41268
- Sodium Metal (P) Ltd., In re, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41364
- Sonal Anand v. International Trenching (P) Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41832
- South Indian Bank Ltd. v. Ajithkumar R., (T Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41309
- South Indian Bank Ltd. v. Arun Mathews Philip, (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41761
- South Indian Bank Ltd. v. Benetha Elizabeth Thomas, (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41777
- South Indian Bank v. Alemma Jacob, (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Khetrabasi Biswal, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41429
- South Indian Bank v. Koravampady Estates & Enterprises (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41737
- South Star Shipping (P) Ltd., In re, (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41654
- Springway Mining (P) Ltd., In re, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41232
- SRD Stock Broking (P) Ltd., In re, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41773
- Sreenivasa Rao Ravinuthala, In re, (N. Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member Technical), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41145
- Srei Equipment Finance Ltd. v. Amster Estate Advisory Services (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41763
- SREI Equipment Finance Ltd. v. Sanjay Kumar Sureka, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41096

- Srei Equipment Finance Ltd. v. Shweta Sharma, (Sanjiv Dutt, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42072
- Srei Equipment Finance Ltd. v. Unique Madhuban Homes (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Rajeev Mehrotra, Technical Member), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41544
- Sri Bajrang Wind Park Developers v. Inox Wind Infrastructure Services Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41312
- Sriharan Sripathmanathan v. Edelweiss Asset Reconstruction Co. Ltd., (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41615
- Srilakshmi Purushotham, In re, (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41930
- SSA Traders (P) Ltd., In re, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42168
- Standard Chartered Bank v. JVL Agro Industries Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42023
- Standard Chartered Bank v. JVL Agro Industries Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42063
- Standard Chartered Bank v. JVL Agro Industries Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42082
- Stci Finance Ltd. v. Dsk Southern Projects (P) Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42139
- STCI Finance Ltd. v. Man Infraprojects Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41207
- Steadfast Healthcare (P) Ltd., In re, (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41747
- Steel Hypermart India (P) Ltd., In re, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41984
- Stellar Investments Ltd. v. Sunworld Developers (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41487
- Store Supply (India) Agency v. I.E. Trading Co. (P) Ltd., (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41674
- Storm Education Group (P) Ltd. v. Storm Education Group (P) Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41731
- Stove Kraft (P) Ltd. v. Pigeon Appliances (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41841
- Stressed Assets Stabilization Fund v. Bina Sharma, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42146
- Stressed assets Stabilization Fund v. Rajendra Prasad Tummala, (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41869
- Stubbs Inn (P) Ltd., In re, (Lakmsmi Gurung, Member (Judicial) and Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41762
- Subham Capital (P) Ltd. v. Siddha Projects (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41888

- Subhash Kumar Gupta, In re, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41640
- Subhasis Kumar Roy v. Parkons Packaging Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41279
- Subir Udyog Ltd., In re, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41211
- Subodh Kansal v. Kohinoor Seed Fields India (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42225
- Sudhir Kumar Jaini v. Divine Thermal Wrap (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Avinash Kumar Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41843
- Sumit Vasudevbhai Patel v. HDFC Bank Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41272
- Sun Printers v. OMICS International (P) Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41150
- Sunandaben Patel v. Raymon Patel Gelatime (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42227
- Sundha Road Developers (P) Ltd. v. Khus Infra (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Technical Member), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41442
- Sungbo Engineering India (P) Ltd. v. Samal Infra Projects (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41363
- Sungrow Agencies (P) Ltd., In re, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41691
- Sunitaben Jamnadas Domadia, In re, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41180
- Sunrise Chemicals (P) Ltd. v. Magma Industries Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42207
- Suresh Kannan v. Commissioner of State Tax Unit-4, (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42069
- Surinder Kumar Gupta v. Ansal Properties & Infrastructure (P) Ltd., (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41892
- Surya Day (P) Ltd. v. Sunrun Solar Ventures (UP) (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41852
- Surya International v. Salasar Exim Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41744
- Suryoday One Energy (P) Ltd., In re, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41707
- Suwarna Buildcon (P) Ltd. v. Sadbhav Engineering Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41711
- SVS Marketing Sanitaryware (P) Ltd. v. Kajaria Bathware (P) Ltd., (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41277
- T. Amarnath v. Paraspara Sahaya Nidhi (Perambur) Ltd., (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41801
- Tahera Iqbal v. Vikram Structures (P) Ltd., (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41969

- Tanay Securities & Services (P) Ltd. v. Mittal Soya Protein (P) Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41532
- Tashi Doma v. Registrar of Companies, (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Satya Ranjan Prasad, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41723
- Tashi Micro Surfacing System v. GVR-RMN Hubli Lakshmeshwar Road Project (P) Ltd., (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41509
- Tata Capital Financial Services Ltd. v. Badri Prasad, (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41256
- Tata Capital Financial Services Ltd. v. Raiz Basheerudin, (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41167
- Tata Capital Financial Services Ltd. v. Shanti Refregiration Industries (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41463
- Tata Capital Housing Finance Ltd. v. Soumita Construction (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41092
- Tatanagar Financial Services Ltd. v. Sis Mohan Real Estate (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41740
- Techno Blow Moulders (P) Ltd. v. Valbe Foods (India) (P) Ltd., (Venkata Ramakrishna Badarinath Nandula, Member (Judicial) and Charan Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41858
- Teemage Builders (P) Ltd. v. G.P. Realtors (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41285
- Tejas Communications & Technology (P) Ltd. v. Registrar of Companies, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41090
- Tenny Jose, In re, (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41724
- Tenshi KSM (P) Ltd., In re, (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41557
- Tenty Marketing Co. (P) Ltd., In re, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41197
- Thermo Systems (P) Ltd. v. Prakash Industries Ltd., (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41788
- Thinkfar Solutions (P) Ltd., In re, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41738
- Thippeswamy Shivakumara v. Registrar of Companies, (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) (Retd.) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41813
- Three C Universal Developers (P) Ltd. v. Constant Efine Infosoftech (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41981
- Tiffany Finance (P) Ltd. v. Sancheti Buildtech (P) Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Rajeev Mehrotra, Technical Member), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42106
- Tiffin Barytes Asbestos & Paints Ltd., In re, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41480

- *Tilak Raj Sharma* v. *Bank of Baroda*, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41567
- Titan Co. Ltd. v. Eyemeye (P) Ltd., (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42148
- Titico Entertainments (P) Ltd. v. Carnival Films (P) Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41177
- Today's Healthcare India (P) Ltd. v. Star Dental Centre (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41380
- Toshma Biju Varghese v. Mangalam Publications (India) (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41803
- Tourism Finance Corpn. of India Ltd. v. Ninaniya Estate Ltd., (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Rajeev Mehrotra, Technical Member), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41782
- TR Dhinakaran v. Aruppukottai Mari Chemicals (P) Ltd., (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42218
- TR Ravichandran, In re, (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42191
- Track Infoline (P) Ltd. v. Unicom Infosolution (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41974
- Transtar Handling & Warehousing Co. v. Ennore Cargo Container Terminal (P) Ltd., (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41623
- Triveni Education Society v. Sovereign Industries Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41172
- Truelyser Biosystems (P) Ltd., In re, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41633
- TVS Industrial & Logistics Parks (P) Ltd., In re, (Lakshmi Gurung, Member (Judicial) and Chanranjeet Singh Gulati, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41249
- TVS Wealth (P) Ltd., In re, (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41394
- *U.B. Engineering Ltd.* v. *Sanjeev Maheshwari*, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42110
- UCO Bank v. Gunjan Poddar, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41084
- UCO Bank v. Hulash Chand Jain, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42133
- *UCO Bank* v. *Kapil Mehra*, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41206
- UCO Bank v. Reena Bansal, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41078
- UCO Bank v. Reena Bansal, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41117
- UCO Bank v. Sanjay Prakash Bansal, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41144

- UCO Bank v. Siddharth Mehra, (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41042
- *Ujivan Financial Services Ltd., In re*, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41735
- *Ujjawal Kumar* v. *Registrar of Companies*, (Jyothi Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41067
- Ujwal Kumar Kalita v. Infrastructure Development Co. of Nagaland (P) Ltd., (H.V. Subba Rao, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41879
- *Uma Rakeshkumar Shah, In re*, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41968
- Unifylabs Systems (P) Ltd. v. Kerala State Electronics Development Corpn. Ltd., (T Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial) and Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41842
- Union Bank of India v. Atul Punj, (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash Kumar Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41524
- *Union Bank of India* v. *Bala Chhabra*, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42197
- *Union Bank of India* v. *Dinesh Gupta*, (Ashok Kumar Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Prashad Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41449
- Union Bank of India v. Doshion Water Umbrella (Cuddalore) (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41962
- Union Bank of India v. Doshion Water Umbrella (Cuddalore) (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42004
- *Union Bank of India* v. *Kapil Wadhawan*, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and Virendra Singh Bisht, Member (Judicial) (Retd.)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42112
- Union Bank of India v. PCL Oil & Solvents Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41574
- *Union Bank of India* v. *RK Infratel Ltd.*, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41292
- Union Bank of India v. Sanjay Dhingra, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41193
- Union Bank of India v. Sindhu Cargo Services (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41575
- Union Bank of India v. Supertech Ltd., (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41244
- Union Bank of India v. Surana Metal Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41415
- Union Bank of India v. Sushant Chhabra, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41606
- Union Bank of India v. Vidushi Agarwal, (Ramalingam Sudhakar, President and Avinash K. Srivastava, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42178

- Union of India v. Gokhale Tanksale & Ghatpande Chartered Accountants, (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42224
- Union of India v. Rotomac Global (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41918
- Uppal Projects (P) Ltd., In re, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41751
- UR Sinter (P) Ltd., In re, (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42155
- Urban Infrastructure Venture Capital Ltd. v. T Bhimjyani Realty (P) Ltd., (Sanjiv Dutt, Member (Technical) and K.R. Saji Kumar, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41732
- *Urbanedge Hotels (P) Ltd., In re*, (Sanjiv Jain, Member (Judicial) and Venkataraman Subramaniam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41105
- Usha Bhatia v. HDFC Bank Ltd., (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41169
- UV Asset Reconstruction Co. Ltd. v. Majestic Hotel Ltd., (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42141
- Vaibhav Shukla v. Mansapuran Petrochem (P) Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41705
- Valerian Management Services (P) Ltd., In re, (Bachu Venkat Balaram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41620
- Valuable Build-Tech (P) Ltd. v. Registrar of Companies, (Anil Raj Chellan, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41889
- Vandan Janakbhai Patel v. HDFC Bank Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41299
- Vanipriya Textile Ltd. v. KMP Spinners (P) Ltd., (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41661
- Varanasi Auto Sales Ltd., In re, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42064
- Vasavi Power Services (P) Ltd. v. Promac Enginerring Industries Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41423
- Vasudevbhai Chaturbhai Patel v. Bank of Baroda, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42153
- Veer East Realty India (P) Ltd., In re, (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41402
- Veeral Additives (P) Ltd., In re, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and V.G. Bisht, Member (Judicial) (Retd.)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41809
- Velayudham Jayavel v. IDEB Investments (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41757
- Velayudham Jayavel v. Patiala Malerkotla Tollyway (P) Ltd., (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42222
- Venkatalakshmi Trading Co. v. Kumar Audyogik Vikas (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41594

- Venkateshwara Realteck (P) Ltd., In re, (T. Krishnavalli, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42076
- Ventes Avenues (P) Ltd. v. Korra Worlwide Advertising (P) Ltd., (Umesh Kumar Shukla, Member (Technical) and P.S.N. Prasad, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41138
- Vibha Aggarwal v. Kanta Paper Product (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41945
- Vighnaharta Corrugators (P) Ltd. v. Jaybharat Textiles & Real Estate Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41081
- Vijay Kumar Attri v. Samsing Organic Tea (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41491
- Vijayalakshmi Venkatachalam v. Roc, (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41929
- Vijyaben Rasikbhai Thumar v. Premraj Ramratan Laddha, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41565
- Vikky Dang v. Rajesh Kumar, (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41990
- Vimal Agrawal v. Kamal N. Agrawal, (Prabhat Kumar, Member (Technical) and V.G. Bisht, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41866
- Vimal Kumar v. Parkash Kaur, (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41520
- Vinay Asrani v. Rajkliam Builders (P) Ltd., (Jyoti Kumar Tripathi, Member (Judicial) and Ravichandran Ramasamy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41601
- Vinay Vijayvergiya v. Sugandhco (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41873
- Vinayaka Finlease (P) Ltd. v. Shreemaa Infrarealty (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41733
- Viom Infra Ventures Ltd. v. Bahula Infotech (P) Ltd., (Rohit Kapoor, Member (Judicial) and Balraj Joshi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41157
- Vipin Garg v. Ahuja Cotspin (P) Ltd., (L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41519
- Virdhi Commercial Co. Ltd. v. Glittek Infrastructure (P) Ltd., (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42219
- Virender Arora v. Om Innovation Call Services (P) Ltd., (Mahendra Khandelwal, Member (Judicial) and Rahul Bhatnagar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41810
- Visa Energy Ventures Ltd., In re, (Bidisha Banerjee, Member (Judicial) and Arvind Devanathan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41826
- Vishal Labhubhai Bagadia, In re, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41938
- Vishnu Upadhyay v. Punjab National Bank, (Deep Chandra Joshi, Member (Judicial) and Rajeev Mehrotra, Technical Member), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41069
- Vistra (ITCL) India Ltd. v. Hemang Dipakkumar Rawal, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41943

- Vistra ITCL (India) Ltd. v. Wiztown Planners (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41845
- Viva Infraventure (P) Ltd. v. Nad Bindu Infratech (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41573
- Vivek Khanna v. Spaze Towers (P) Ltd., (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Sanjeev Ranjan, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42180
- Vivek Menon PK v. Green Hearts (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and Khetrabasi Biswal, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42215
- Vivek Nanda HUF v. Satya Prakash Capital Investment Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42008
- Vivek Nanda v. Satya Prakash Capital Investment Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41997
- VM Prasanth v. Registrar of Companies, (Khetrabasi Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41126
- VPR Mining Infrastructure (P) Ltd. v. Gajraj Mining (P) Ltd., (P. Mohan Raj, Member (Judicial) and Kaushalendra Kumar Singh, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41283
- Welspun Infraconstruct (P) Ltd. v. Corbello Trading (P) Ltd., (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41760
- White Seas Hotels (P) Ltd. v. Registrar of Companies, (Anil Raj Chellan, Member (Technical) and Kuldip Kumar Kareer, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41749
- Wipro Enterprises (P) Ltd., In re, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41959
- Witmans Industries (P) Ltd. v. Highstyle Fashions (P) Ltd., (Anu Jagmohan Singh, Member (Technical) and Kishore Vemulapalli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42135
- Xander Finance (P) Ltd. v. Mathikere Jayaram Shantharam, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41553
- Xander Finance (P) Ltd. v. Mathikere Ramaiah Jayaram, (K. Biswal, Member (Judicial) and Manoj Kumar Dubey, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41548
- Xena Fulid Systems (P) Ltd. v. SD Technical services (P) Ltd., (Manni Sankariah Shanmuga Sundaram, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41800
- Y. Rama Brahmam v. Gruhajyothi Building & Estates (P) Ltd., (Rajeev Bhardwaj, Member (Judicial) and Sanjay Puri, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41871
- Yarn Sales Corpn. v. Punjab State Power Corpn. Ltd., (Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial) and Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42088
- Yash Shelters Ltd. v. Yash Innoventrures Ltd., (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkata Chalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41792
- Yashashree Commercial Services (P) Ltd., In re, (K.R. Saji Kumar, Member (Judicial) and Madhu Sinha, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41171
- Yes Bank Ltd. v. Mehul Gor, (Chitra Hankare, Member (Judicial) and Velamur G Venkatachalapathy, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42164
- Yes Bank Ltd. v. Niraamaya Retreats Kumrakom (P) Ltd., (Shyam Babu Gautam, Member (Technical) and T. Krishna Valli, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41748

- Yes Bank Ltd. v. Sudhir Dhingra, (Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial) and L.N. Gupta, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41304
- Yes Bank v. Shantanu Prakash, (Subrata Kumar Dash, Member (Technical) and Harnam Singh Thakur, Member (Judicial)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41578
- YES Builders v. Ocean Infraheights (P) Ltd., (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42203
- Yeshdreams Infotech (P) Ltd. v. ROC, (Praveen Gupta, Member (Judicial) and Ashish Verma, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41859
- Yeshwant Bhavarlal Jain v. Central Bank of India, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41076
- Yizumi Precision Machinery (India) (P) Ltd., In re, (Shammi Khan, Member (Judicial) and Sameer Kakar, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 41404
- Ymer Technology India (P) Ltd., In re, (Bachu Venkat Balram Das, Member (Judicial) and Atul Chaturvedi, Member (Technical)), 2023 SCC OnLine NCLT 42104

National Company Law Appellate Tribunal [2]

Aditya Birla Finance Ltd. v. Sarita Mishra, (Rakesh Kumar Jain, Member (Judicial), Mohammad Faiz Alam Khan, Member (Judicial) and Naresh Salecha, Member (Technical)), 2025 SCC OnLine NCLAT 976

Intec Capital Ltd. v. Delco Infrastructure Projects Ltd., (Rakesh Kumar Jain, Member (Judicial), Mohammad Faiz Alam Khan, Member (Judicial) and Naresh Salecha, Member (Technical)), 2025 SCC OnLine NCLAT 977

Central Act [21]

Tamil Nadu Advocates Clerks Welfare Fund Act, 1999

Tamil Nadu Advocates Welfare Fund Act, 1987

Code of Civil Procedure (Karnataka Amendment) Act, 2024

Coinage (Issue of Commemorative Coin on the occasion of Golden Jubilee of New Mangalore Port Authority) Rules, 2025

Coinage (Issue of Commemorative Coin on the occasion of Birth Centenary of Bhagawan Sri Sathya Sai Baba) Rules, 2025

Primary Lead (Quality Control) Order, 2025

Refined Nickel (Quality Control) Order, 2025

Refined Zinc (Quality Control) Order, 2025

Tin Ingot (Quality Control) Order, 2025

Goods and Services Tax Appellate Tribunal (Procedure) Rules, 2025

Ministry of Coal, the Coal Controller's Organisation, IT Officer (Group 'A' Post), Recruitment Rules, 2025

Ministry of Coal, the Coal Controller's Organisation, Stenographer Grade I (Group 'B' Post), Recruitment Rules, 2025

Ministry of Coal, the Coal Controller's Organisation, Legal Officer (Group 'A' Post), Recruitment Rules, 2025

Ministry of Culture, Archaeological Survey of India, Junior Administrative Officer (Group 'B' Post), Recruitment Rules, 2025

Ministry of Culture, Archaeological Survey of India, (Archaeologist Posts) Group 'A' and 'B' Posts, Recruitment Rules, 2025

Universities of Agricultural Sciences (Amendment) Act, 2025

Maharashtra Ancient Monuments and Archaeological Sites and Remains (Amendment) Act, 2024

Tamil Nadu Panchayats (Amendment) Act, 2025

Tamil Nadu Advocates' Clerks Welfare Fund Act, 1999

Chennai Metropolitan Water Supply and Sewerage (Amendment) Act, 2025

Tamil Nadu Advocates Welfare Fund (Amendment) Act, 2024

Central Rules\Orders\Regulations [60]

Plant Quarantine (Regulation of Import into India) (Eighth Amendment) Order, 2025

Refined Nickel (Quality Control) Order, 2025

Primary Lead (Quality Control) Order, 2025

Refined Zinc (Quality Control) Order, 2025

Tin Ingot (Quality Control) Order, 2025

Air Conditioner and its related Parts, Hermetic Compressor and Temperature Sensing Controls (Quality Control) Amendment Order, 2025

Lauric Acid (Quality Control) Amendment Order, 2025

Acid Oil (Quality Control) Amendment Order, 2025

Palm Fatty Acids (Quality Control) Amendment Order, 2025

Rice Bran Fatty Acids (Quality Control) Amendment Order, 2025

Coconut Fatty Acids (Quality Control) Amendment Order, 2025

Hydrogenated Rice Bran Fatty Acids (Quality Control) Amendment Order, 2025

Central Electricity Regulatory Commission (Recruitment, Control and Service Conditions of Staff) (Sixth Amendment) Regulations, 2025

Cost and Works Accountants (Amendment) Regulations, 2025

Securities and Exchange Board of India (Real Estate Investment Trusts) (Amendment) Regulations, 2025

Indian Administrative Service (Fixation of Cadre Strength) Fourth Amendment Regulations, 2025

Post Office (Second Amendment) Regulations, 2025

Mineral Conservation and Development (Amendment) Rules, 2025

Supreme Court (Amendment) Rules, 2025 (1)

Indian Administrative Service (Pay) Fourth Amendment Rules, 2025

Ministry of Coal, the Coal Controller's Organisation, IT Officer (Group 'A' Post), Recruitment Rules, 2025

Ministry of Coal, the Coal Controller's Organisation, Legal Officer (Group 'A' Post), Recruitment Rules, 2025

Ministry of Coal, the Coal Controller's Organisation, Stenographer Grade I (Group 'B' Post), Recruitment Rules, 2025

Coinage (Issue of Commemorative Coin on the occasion of Golden Jubilee of New Mangalore Port Authority) Rules, 2025

Coinage (Issue of Commemorative Coin on the occasion of Birth Centenary of Bhagawan Sri Sathya Sai Baba) Rules, 2025

Tobacco Board (Amendment) Rules, 2025

Income-tax (Eleventh Amendment) Rules, 2025

Ministry of Culture, Archaeological Survey of India, Junior Administrative Officer (Group 'B' Post), Recruitment Rules, 2025

Mineral (Auction) Amendment Rules, 2025

Goods and Services Tax Appellate Tribunal (Procedure) Rules, 2025

Ministry of Culture, Archaeological Survey of India, (Archaeologist Posts) Group 'A' and 'B' Posts, Recruitment Rules, 2025

Central Civil Services (Payment of Gratuity under the National Pension System) Amendment Rules, 2025

Drugs and Cosmetics (Compounding of Offences) Rules, 2025

Ministry of Health and Family Welfare, Directorate General of Health Services, Central Drugs Standard Control Organisation, Medical Device Vertical (Group 'A' and 'B' Posts), Recruitment (Amendment) Rules, 2025

Rules for the Grant of Retention Scholarship to Scheduled Caste Girls Students, 1992

Statutes of the National Institute of Technology, Durgapur (Amendment) Statute, 2025

Chhattisgarh Public Distribution System (Control) Order, 2016

High Court and District Judiciary of the State of Chhattisgarh for the use of Electronic Communication and Audio-Video Electronic Means Rules (Nyaya Shruti), 2025

Chhattisgarh Electronic Processes (Issuance, Service and Execution) Rules, 2025

Chhattisgarh Goods and Services Tax Rules, 2017

Drugs Control Department, Staff Car Driver (Grade-I) Recruitment Rules, 2025

Senior Dietician Recruitment Rules, 2025

Goa, Daman and Diu Factories Rules, 1985

Goa Goods and Services Tax Rules, 2017

Jamadar, Class III, in the subordinate service of Directorate of Prohibition and Excise, Departmental Examination Rules, 2025

X-Ray Technician, Class III, in the subordinate services of the Commissionerate of Health, Medical Services and Medical Education and Research, Recruitment Rules, 2025

Senior Pharmacist/Senior Pharmacist cum Store Keeper, Class III, in the subordinate services of the Commissionerate of Health, Medical Services and Medical Education and Research/the Directorate of Medical Services, Employees' State Insurance Scheme, Recruitment Rules, 2025

Haryana Goods and Services Tax (Second Amendment) Rules, 2025

Haryana Murrah Buffalo and other Milch Animal Breed (Amendment) Rules, 2025

Himachal Pradesh Goods and Services Tax Rules, 2017

Himachal Pradesh Legal Metrology (Enforcement) Rules, 2011

Karnataka Excise (Bottling of Liquor) (Second Amendment) Rules, 2025

Karnataka State Police Services (Direct Recruitment of Meritorious Sportspersons to the cadres of Police Constables, Sub-Inspectors of Police and Deputy Superintendents of Police) (Special) Rules, 2020

Ladakh Autonomous Hill Development Council of Leh (Staff) Regulations, 2025

Ladakh Administration, Chief Engineer (Electric) in the Ladakh Power Development Department, Recruitment Rules, 2025

Ladakh Administration, Joint Director in the Ladakh, Department of Archives, Archaeology and Museum Recruitment Rules, 2025

Madhya Pradesh Goods and Services Tax (Amendment) Rules, 2024

Punjab Civil Medical (State Service Group 'A') (First Amendment) Rules, 2025

Tamil Nadu Government Servants' Conduct Rules, 1973

Uttar Pradesh Electricity Regulatory Commission (Terms and Conditions of Generation tariff) Regulations, 2024

State Act [7]

Mumbai Municipal Corporation (Amendment) Ordinance, 2020

Maharashtra State Skills University (Amendment) Act, 2024

Maharashtra State Reservation for Socially and Educationally Backward Classes Act, 2024

Maharashtra (Supplementary) Appropriation Act, 2024

Maharashtra Co-operative Societies (Third Amendment) Ordinance, 2020

Maharashtra Appropriation Act, 2024

Maharashtra Public Trusts (Amendment) Act, 2024

State Rules\Orders\Regulations [20]

Consolidated Sinking Fund Scheme (6)

Jawaharlal Nehru Port Authority (Meetings of Board, its Powers and Transaction of Business) Regulations, 2022

Maharashtra Electricity Regulatory Commission (Specific Conditions of Distribution License applicable to M/s. SEZ Bio-Tech Services Pvt. Ltd. for the sector specific SEZ for Biotech and Pharmaceuticals Sectors at Hadapsar Village, District Pune) Regulations, 2024

Maharashtra Electricity Regulatory Commission (Specific Conditions of Distribution License applicable to M/s. SEZ Bio-Tech Services Pvt. Ltd. for the sector specific SEZ for the Poonawalla Biotechnology Park at Village Manjari Budruk, District Pune) Regulations, 2024

Maharashtra Manufacture of Beer and Wine (Amendment) Rules, 2024

Bombay Foreign Liquor (Second Amendment) Rules, 2024

Maharashtra Potable Liquor (Fixation of Maximum Retail Prices) (Amendment) Rules, 2024

Special Permits and Licences (Amendment) Rules, 2024

Maharashtra Banning of Unregulated Deposit Schemes Rules, 2023

Assistant Engineer in the Water Resources Department, Departmental Examination (for confirmation) Rules, 2024

Maharashtra Factories (Safety Audit) (Amendment) Rules, 2024

Bombay Foreign Liquor (Import and Export) (Amendment) Rules, 2020

Maharashtra Land Revenue (Disposal of Government of Lands) (Second Amendment) Rules, 2020

Maharashtra Money Lending (Regulation) (First Amendment) Rules, 2020

Maharashtra Directorate of Geology and Mining Gazetted Officers departmental examination (First Amendment) Rules, 2020

Maharashtra Shops and Establishments (Regulation of Employment and Conditions of Service) (Amendment) Rules, 2024

Maharashtra Civil Services (Pension) (Amendment) Rules, 2024

Maharashtra Right of Children to Free and Compulsory Education (Manner of admission of Minimum 25&percent; children in Class-I or Pre-school at the entry level for the children belonging to disadvantaged group and weaker section) (Amendment-2) Rules, 2024

Alard University, Pune (manner and eligibility criteria for the post of President) Rules, 2024

Group Instructor and Instructors, Group-C (Technical), Maharashtra Education Service, in the Directorate of Vocational Education and Training (Recruitment) Rules, 2024

To get this list regularly join our:-

Telegram Channel - https://t.me/scconline

Follow us:-

- https://in.linkedin.com/company/scconline LinkedIn - https://www.instagram.com/scconline / Instagram

- https://twitter.com/scconline Twitter

- https://www.youtube.com/user/thescconline YouTube - https://www.facebook.com/scc.online Facebook











